

LexisNexis Risk Solutions FL Inc. Flow Chart







FCRA Products	Non-FCRA Products (*)				
Accurint for Government	A courint for Couernment (**)				
Collections - FCRA	Accurint for Government (**)				
Accurint Subscription Add-On:	Accurint for Government Plus				
Equifax Credit Reports					
Accurint Subscription Add-On: TriMerge Credit Reports	Accurint for Law Enforcement				
Benefit Assessment	Accurint for Law Enforcement Plus				
Batch Solutions – FCRA	Accuring for Government Collections – Non-FCRA				
XML – FCRA	Accurint Subscription Add-Ons				
AWL - ICKA	Batch Solutions – Non-FCRA				
	XML – Non-FCRA				
	Benefit Integrity Scan				
	Beneficiary Risk Score				
	Provider Integrity Scan				
	Risk Defense Platform (RDP): Identity Management and Fraud				
	Detection Solutions				
	FraudPoint				
	Instant Verify				
	InstantID				
	InstantID Q&A				
	FlexID				
	InstantID Business				
	One Time Password				
	Phone Finder				
	Behavioral Assessment				
	Email Risk Assessment				
	Line Risk Assessment				
	Order Score and/or Attributes				
	Socioeconomic Health Attributes and Score				
	Device Assessment				
	TrueID				
	Accurint Virtual Crime Center (AVCC)				
	Jail Booking				
	ThreatMetrix				
	LexisNexis Provider Data MasterFile				
	LexisNexis Provider Point				
	Business Due Diligence Suite				
	InstantID Business				
	Business Attributes				
	Business Credit Score & Business Blended Credit Score				
	Business Data Enrichment				
	Risk Management Solutions (RMS)				
	Business Monitoring with Alternative Data				
	Business Monitoring with Derogatory Data				
	Business Monitoring with Derogatory Data Business Monitoring with Firmographics Data				
	WorldCompliance Data				
	WorldCompliance Data WorldCompliance Online				
	ZetX Cell Phone Tracking & Records Analysis Solutions				
	Zerry Cell Fhone Tracking & Records Analysis Solutions				



Emailage		
ThreatMetrix for Government Add-On: Behavioral Biometrics		
TrueID Web Service		
TrueID Hardware		
TrueID All In One		
FlexID Business		
Orbis Reports		

* XML and Batch are delivery methods rather than products. The license would depend on the products being delivered.

****** This includes all Accurint products (Accurint for Government, Government Plus, Law Enforcement, Law Enforcement Plus, and Social Media).

LexisNexis Risk Solutions – Documents		
LexisNexis Risk Solutions Government Application	1	
LexisNexis Master Terms and Conditions	2	
Schedule A (pricing document)	3	
FCRA Permissible Use Certification – Government	4	
NON-FCRA Permissible Use Certification – Government	5	
FCRA Addendum to the LexisNexis Master Terms and Conditions (form LNMTC)	6	
Accurint Virtual Crime Center Addendum (Lead or Sub Agency)	7A & 7B	
ThreatMetrix Addendum	8	
Emailage Addendum	9	
OTP Addendum	10	
AmplifyID (formerly known as <i>Risk Intelligence Network</i>) Addendum	11	
TrueID Addendum	12	
ZetX Eula	13	

LexisNexis Risk Solutions Deliverables and Pricing

LexisNexis Risk Solutions – Products	Required Documents		
Flat Rate, Per User & Transactional Pricing Schedules			
Accurint for Government	1, 2, 3, and 5		
Accurint for Government Plus	1, 2, 3, and 5		
Accurint for Law Enforcement	1, 2, 3, and 5		
Accurint for Law Enforcement Plus	1, 2, 3, and 5		
Accurint for Government Collections – Non-FCRA	1, 2, 3, and 5		
Accurint for Government Collections – FCRA	1, 2, 3, 4, and 6		
Accurint Subscription Add-Ons	4, 5, and 6 (depending on use)		
Batch Solutions – Non-FCRA	1, 2, 3, and 5		
Batch Solutions – FCRA	1, 2, 3, 4, and 6		
XML – Non-FCRA	1, 2, 3, and 5		
XML – FCRA	1, 2, 3, 4, and 6		
Benefit Integrity Scan	1, 2, 3, and 5		
Beneficiary Risk Score	1, 2, 3, and 5		
Provider Integrity Scan	1, 2, 3, and 5		



1, 2, 3, 4, and 6
1.0.0.15
1, 2, 3, and 5
1, 2, 3, 5, and 10
1, 2, 3, and 5
1, 2, 3, 5, and 12
1, 2, 3, 5, and 7A or 7B
1, 2, 3, and 5
1, 2, 3, 5, and 13
1, 2, 3, 5, and 11
1, 2, 3, 5, and 8
1, 2, 3, and 5
1, 2, 3, 5, and 9
1, 2, 3, 6, and 8
1, 2, 3, and 5
1, 2, 3, and 5 1, 2, 3, 6, and 12
1, 2, 3, and 5



Table of Contents

Accurint®
Accurint® Flat Rate, Per User Subscriptions
Accurint® Transactional Subscriptions
LexisNexis® Accurint® Virtual Crime Center (AVCC)
Accurint® TraX with Virtual Pen Register
Batch Solutions
XML Access
Identity Assurance and Fraud Detection Solutions
LexisNexis® Risk Defense Platform (RDP)/LexisNexis® Dynamic Decision Platform (DDP)
LexisNexis® AmplifyID (formerly known as Risk Intelligence Network)62
Fraud Risk Decisioning
Identity Verification
Identity Authentication
Business Due Diligence Suite
Healthcare Solutions
LexisNexis® Bank Account Owner Verification
LexisNexis® Jail Booking Search and Watch
LexisNexis® Homestead Exemption Fraud Detection
LexisNexis® Profile Booster
Implementation and Support Fees
Custom Packages



<u>Accurint®</u>

Accurint offers fast, efficient search technology that allows you to instantly locate both people and businesses, and authenticate their identities. It verifies such essential personal information as name, address and Social Security Number or Federal Identification number, and confirms the identities of businesses and their authorized agents. It also allows you to verify the identities and validate professional licenses, DEA licensing, legal standing and criminal records.

Accurint® Flat Rate, Per User Subscriptions

Implementation Fee	Annual Minimum	
N/A	1 user = \$150/month (\$1,800/year)	

Accurint: Annual minimum must be \$1,800 per user. Minimal Accurint annual revenue commitment for any Accurint account. Prior to the final invoice, a review of the account will determine if the commitment has been met. If not, the customer will be billed for the difference on their final annual invoice. The annual minimum can be met with Add-Ons (see below.)

Description	Per Subscriber, Per Agency
Accurint [®] for Law Enforcement (A4LE); or Accurint [®] for Government	
(A4Gov); or Accurint [®] for Government Collections (A4GC); or Accurint [®]	
for Government Eligibility (A4GE).	1 user = \$130.00/month
	2 to 4 users = 120.00 /month
- All pricing is per user, per agency	5 to 10 users = 110.00 /month
- Fees include all Standard Features (priced \$0.00) in the separately	11 to 25 users = 100.00 /month
attached Flat Rate Price Schedules. This offer also includes the following	26+ users = custom
features in flat-rate Accurint subscriptions at no additional cost: Real-Time	
Phones, Email Search, and Real-Time Motor Vehicle Reports.	
Accurint [®] for Law Enforcement Plus (A4LE+) or Accurint [®] for	
Government Plus (A4Gov+)	1
	1 user = \$150.00/month
- All pricing is per user, per agency	2 to 4 users = $$140.00$ /month
- Fees include all Standard Features (priced \$0.00) in the separately	5 to 10 users = 130.00 /month
attached Flat Rate Price Schedules. This offer also includes the following	11 to 25 users = 120.00 /month
features in flat-rate Accurint subscriptions at no additional cost: Real-Time	26+ users = custom
Phones, Email Search, and Real-Time Motor Vehicle Reports.	

Accurint Subscription Add-Ons

Advanced Sexual Offender (Online Batch) (Available in A4LE, A4Gov, A4LE+,	\$20/user/month	
A4Gov+)		
Government Location Report (Available in A4Gov, A4Gov+)	\$15/user/month	
Healthcare/Medical Bundle (Available in A4LE, A4Gov, A4LE+, A4Gov+)	\$40/user/month	
Identity Authenticate (Available in A4LE, A4Gov, A4Gov+)	\$15/user/month	
Identity Verification (Available in A4LE, A4Gov, A4Gov+)	\$10/user/month	
Law Enforcement Location Report (Available in A4LE, A4LE+)	\$15/user/month	
News (Available in all Accurint solutions)	\$35/user/month	
Virtual Identity Search & Report (Available in all Accurint solutions)	\$25/user/month	
Contact Card Report	\$10/user/month	
Email Search (Available in all Accurint solutions)	\$10/user/month	
	15 alerts = \$15.00/user/month	
Sexual Offender Alerts (Available in A4LE+, A4Gov+)	30 alerts = \$27.00/user/month	
	60 alerts = \$45/user/month	



IA MSA Pricing Proposal

Equifax Credit Reports (FCRA) (Available in A4Gov)	\$2.25 per search	
Credit Report – Single (FCRA, for employment purposes only) (Available in A4Gov)	\$6.00 per report	
Credit Report – BiMerge (FCRA, for employment purposes only) (Available in A4Gov)	\$12.00 per report	
Credit Report – TriMerge (FCRA, for employment purposes only) (Available in A4Gov)	\$17.00 per report	
Jail Booking Search & Report (Available in A4Gov)	\$100.00/user/month	

Non-Subscription Features

The following features are only available on a transactional basis, and not included as part of the Per User Subscription on the Accurint products. These searches will be billed at the rates listed in the applicable Price Schedule:

Per User Subscription Excluded Features			
Bankruptcy Dockets / Documents	National Motor Vehicle Accident Search & Report		
Canadian Phones	News Searches		
Comprehensive Healthcare Business &	Online Batch Services		
Provider Report			
Court Search Wizard	Property Deed Image		
DE Corporation Search and Report	Provider Search & Report		
FCRA Credit Reports	Provider Report Card		
Flat Rate Comprehensive Healthcare Business & Provider Report	Provider Sanction Search & Report		
Identity Authenticate	Real Time Person Search		
Identity Verification	Real Time Phone Search		
Law Enforcement Location Report	Virtual Identity Search & Report		
	WorkPlace Locator		
Jail Booking Search & Report	Contact Card Report		

Add-On Feature Key						
Feature	Accurint for Govt.	Accurint for Govt. Plus	Accurin t for LE	Accurint for LE Plus	Accurint for Govt. Collections	Accurint for Govt. Eligibility
Advanced Sex Offender Search	n/a	available	n/a	available	n/a	n/a
Advanced Sexual Offender Solution	available	available	available	available	n/a	n/a
Government Location Report	available	available	n/a	n/a	n/a	n/a
Healthcare/Medical Bundle	available	available	available	available	n/a	n/a
Identity Authenticate	available	available	available	available	n/a	n/a
Identity Verification	available	available	available	available	n/a	n/a
Law Enforcement Location Report	n/a	n/a	available	available	n/a	n/a
News (all Types)	available	available	available	available	available	n/a
Sex Offender Alerts*	n/a	available	n/a	available	n/a	n/a
Contact Card Report	available	available	n/a	n/a	n/a	n/a
Virtual Identity Search & Report	available	available	available	available	available	n/a
Equifax Credit Reports (FCRA)	available	available	available	available	n/a	n/a
Jail Booking Search & Report	available	n/a	available	n/a	n/a	n/a



Flat Rate Price Schedule: Accurint® for Government Collections (A4GC)

Implementation Fee	Annual Minimum
N/A	1 user = \$150/month (\$1,800/year)

Accurint: Annual minimum must be \$1,800 per user. Minimal Accurint annual revenue commitment for any Accurint account. Prior to the final invoice, a review of the account will determine if commitment has been met. If not, the customer will be billed for the difference on their final annual invoice.

A4GC Contact & Locate NON-FCRA Flat-Rate Feature	PRICE
Advanced Person Alerts Update	\$0.00
Associates ("Next Steps")	\$0.00
Basic Lookup	\$0.00
Business Bankruptcy Report	\$0.00
Business Bankruptcy Search	\$0.00
Business Credit	\$0.00
Business Credit Report	\$0.00
Business InstantID	\$0.00
Business InstantID & FraudDefender	\$0.00
Business Search	\$0.00
Businesses In The News (not discountable)	\$5.00
Canadian Phones	\$0.40
Corporation Filings (Report Included Except in Delaware)	\$0.00
Death Records	\$0.00
Death Records Report	\$0.00
Deep Skip Search	\$0.00
Delaware Corporations (not discountable)	\$1.00
Delaware Corporations Report (not discountable)	\$11.00
Driver Licenses	\$0.00
Dun & Bradstreet Search (not discountable)	\$0.25
Dun & Bradstreet Report (not discountable)	\$3.75
Email Search Premium (not discountable)	\$0.40
Fictitious Business Name	\$0.00
InstantID	\$0.00
InstantID With FraudDefender	\$0.00
Marriages / Divorces Search	\$1.00
Motor Vehicle Locator	\$0.00
Motor Vehicle Locator Report	\$0.00
National UCC Filings (Report Included)	\$0.00
Neighbors ("Next Steps")	\$0.00
People At Work Locator	\$0.00
People In The News (not discountable)	\$5.00
Person Alerts Monitoring (Monthly Monitoring Transactions Per Acct.) (Alerts	
Charged at Regular Price)	
-1-50	\$0.00
-51 - 250	\$0.00
-251 - 500	\$0.00



-501 - 1,000	\$0.00
-1,001 - 5,000	\$0.00
-5,001 - 25,000	\$0.00
-25,001 - 100,000	\$0.00
Person Search	\$0.00
Phone History Report (not discountable)	\$0.25
Phones Plus	\$0.00
Professional Licenses (Report Included)	\$0.00
Real Property Locator (Property Assessments, Deeds and Mortgages)	\$0.00
Real Time Phone Search	\$0.50
Relatives ("Next Steps")	\$0.00
Relatives, Neighbors & Associates ("Next Steps")	\$0.00
Reverse Lookup	\$0.00
Social Network Report (not discountable)	\$1.00
USA Patriot Act	\$0.00
Voter Registration Locator	\$0.00
WorkPlace Locator (not discountable)	\$3.50
Reports	φυτυ σ
Comprehensive Contact & Locate Report: Summary Report, Associates, Driver's	
Licenses, Email Search Premium, Neighbors, People at Work, Phones Plus,	
Professional Licenses, Property, Relatives (3 Degrees), UCC Filings and Voter	\$0.00
Registration.	
Finder Report: Address Summary, Others Using SSN, Date/Location Where SSN	
Issued, Phone Summary, Current Listed Phones, Unverified Phones with Type and Date	
Indicators, Current Neighbor Phones, Possible Relative Phones (2 Degrees), Possible	\$0.00
Associate Phones, Phones at Historical Addresses, Email Search Premium and	
Corporate Affiliations.	
Comprehensive Address Report: (Base Report Features: Current and Previous	¢0.00
Residents and Phones at Address)	\$0.00
Additional Report Options:	
-Businesses At Address	\$0.00
-Driver Licenses at Address	\$0.00
-Motor Vehicles Registered at Address	\$0.00
-Neighborhood Profile (2010 Census)	\$0.00
-Neighbors At Address	\$0.00
-Property Ownership Current / Previous	\$0.00
Comprehensive Business Report (Base Report Features: Name and TIN Variations,	¢0.00
Parent Company, and Industry Information)	\$0.00
Additional Report Options:	
-Associated Businesses	\$0.00
-Associated People	\$0.00
-Bankruptcy	\$0.00
-Business Registrations	\$0.00
-Corporation Filings	\$0.00
-Dun & Bradstreet Records (not discountable)	\$3.75
-FAA Aircraft	\$0.00
	\$0.00
-IRS 5500	
-IRS 5500 -Liens and Judgments	\$0.00

-Properties	\$0.00
-UCC Filings	\$0.00
-Watercraft	\$0.00
Custom Comprehensive Report: Base Report: Others Using Same SSN, Date and	
Location where SSN Issued, Comprehensive Report Summary, Address Summary,	\$0.00
Company Header.	
Additional Report Options:	
-Associates	\$0.00
-Driver Licenses Information	\$0.00
-Email Search Premium (not discountable)	\$0.40
-Neighborhood Profile (2010 Census)	\$0.00
-Neighbors (Up To 6 Neighbors At 10 Different Addresses)	\$0.00
-Phones Plus	\$0.00
-Professional Licenses (Report Included)	\$0.00
-Real Property Locator	\$0.00
-Real Time Vehicle Registrations (charged per search) (not discountable)	\$3.50
-Relatives (Up to 3 Degrees of Separation)	\$0.00
-UCC Filings	\$0.00
-Voter Registration Locator	\$0.00
Online Batch	
Address (Single)	\$0.13
Address (Multiple)	\$0.16
Waterfall Phones: Directory Assistance Match, Address and Name Variations, Co-	
Residents, Phones Plus & Relatives; Add-Ons Possible Relocation, Neighbors & People	\$0.23
at Work (Single)	
Waterfall Phones: Directory Assistance Match, Address and Name Variations, Co-	
Residents, Phones Plus & Relatives; Add-Ons Possible Relocation, Neighbors & People	\$0.25
at Work (Multiple)	
Waterfall Phone with Address (single)	\$0.25
Waterfall Phone with Address (multiple)	\$0.30
Address and/or Phone Confirmation (per input) (single)	\$0.03
Address and/or Phone Confirmation (per input) (multiple)	\$0.04
Multiple = 2 Or More Phones/Addresses Returned	

A4GC Decisioning FCRA Flat-Rate Feature	PRICE
Bankruptcy Search	\$0.00
Bankruptcy Report	\$0.00
Bankruptcy Docket Sheet (\$0.50 For First 5 Pages & \$0.20 Per Page Thereafter) (not discountable)	\$0.50
Bankruptcy Documents (Per Page, Up to Max Charge Of \$6 Per Document) (not discountable)	\$0.20
Criminal Records	\$0.00
Criminal Records Report	\$0.00
Equifax Credit Report (not discountable)	\$2.25
FAA Aircraft (Report Included)	\$0.00
FAA Pilots (Report Included)	\$0.00
Federal Firearms & Explosives	\$0.00
Hunting/Fishing Licenses	\$0.00
Judgments & Liens	\$0.00



Judgments & Liens Report	\$0.00
Marriages / Divorces Search	\$1.00
Property Assessment Search	\$0.00
Property Assessment Report	\$0.00
Property Deed Image (additional charge when ordered from within Property Reports) (not discountable)	\$8.00
Property Mortgages and Deeds Search	\$0.00
Property Mortgages and Deeds Report (excluding Deed image)	\$0.00
Real Property (Assessments, Deeds and Mortgages)	\$0.00
Real Property Report	\$0.00
Sexual Offenders (Report Included)	\$0.00
Watercraft	\$0.00
Watercraft Report	\$0.00
Reports	·
Asset Report: Property Deeds & Assessments, Watercraft, FAA Pilots, FAA Aircraft and UCC Filings.	\$0.00
Comprehensive Contact & Locate Report: Summary Report, Bankruptcy, Email Search	\$0.00
Premium, Hunting / Fishing Permits, and Liens & Judgments	
Comprehensive Address Report	\$0.00
Additional Report Options:	
-Bankruptcy	\$0.00
-Liens And Judgments	\$0.00
Custom Comprehensive Report	\$0.00
Additional Report Options:	
-Bankruptcy	\$0.00
-Criminal Records	\$0.00
-Email Search Premium (not discountable)	\$0.40
-Liens And Judgments	\$0.00
-Real Property	\$1.00
-Sexual Offenders	\$0.00
-Supplemental Data Sources	\$0.00



Flat Rate Price Schedule: Accurint® for Government Eligibility (A4GE)

Implementation Fee	Annual Minimum
N/A	1 user = \$150/month (\$1,800/year)

Accurint: Annual minimum must be \$1,800 per user. Minimal Accurint annual revenue commitment for any Accurint account. Prior to the final invoice, a review of the account will determine if commitment has been met. If not, the customer will be billed for the difference on their final annual invoice.

A4GE Contact & Locate NON-FCRA Flat-Rate Feature	PRICE
Basic Lookup	\$0.00
Canadian Phones	\$0.40
Death Records	\$0.00
Death Records Report	\$0.00
Dun & Bradstreet Search (not discountable)	\$0.25
Dun & Bradstreet Report (not discountable)	\$3.75
InstantID	\$0.00
InstantID With FraudDefender	\$0.00
Person Search	\$0.00
Phones Plus	\$0.00
Real Time Phone Search	\$0.00
Reverse Lookup	\$0.00
A4GE Decisioning FCRA Flat-Rate Feature	PRICE
Criminal Records	\$0.00
Criminal Records Report	\$0.00
FAA Aircraft (Report Included)	\$0.00
Real Property (Assessments, Deeds and Mortgages)	\$0.00
Real Property Report	\$0.00
Sexual Offenders (Report Included)	\$0.00
Watercraft	\$0.00
Watercraft Report	\$0.00



Flat Rate Price Schedule: Accurint® for Law Enforcement (A4LE)

Implementation Fee	Annual Minimum
N/A	1 user = \$150/month (\$1,800/year)

Accurint: Annual minimum must be \$1,800 per user. Minimal Accurint annual revenue commitment for any Accurint account. Prior to the final invoice, a review of the account will determine if commitment has been met. If not, the customer will be billed for the difference on their final annual invoice.

A4LE Flat-Rate Feature	PRICE
Advanced Motor Vehicle Search	\$0.00
Advanced Person Alerts Update	\$0.00
Advanced Person Search	\$0.00
Automated Valuation Model (AVM) Report	\$0.00
Associates ("Next Steps")	\$0.00
Bankruptcies, Liens & Judgments Search	\$0.00
Bankruptcy Search	\$0.00
Bankruptcy Report	\$0.00
Bankruptcy Docket Sheet (\$0.50 For First 5 Pages & \$0.20 Per Page Thereafter) (not discountable)	\$0.50
Bankruptcy Documents (Per Page, Up to Max Charge Of \$6 Per Document) (not discountable)	\$0.20
Boolean Search	\$0.00
Business Credit	\$0.00
Business Credit Report	\$0.00
Business Search	\$0.00
Businesses In the News (not discountable)	\$5.00
Canadian Phones	\$0.40
Civil Courts Search (Report Included)	\$0.00
CLIA Report	\$0.00
Concealed Weapons Permit	\$0.00
Corporation Filings (Report Included Except in Delaware)	\$0.00
Court Search Wizard (Additional Fees May Apply; Orders Are Non-Refundable)	
-County Civil Lower & Upper Court - 7 Year (not discountable)	\$35.00
-County Civil Lower & Upper Court - 10 Year (not discountable)	\$40.00
-County Criminal - 7 Year (not discountable)	\$25.00
-County Criminal - 10 Year (not discountable)	\$30.00
-Federal Division Civil - 7 Year (not discountable)	\$16.00
-Federal Division Civil - 10 Year (not discountable)	\$25.00
-Federal Division Criminal - 7 Year (not discountable)	\$16.00
-Federal Division Criminal - 10 Year (not discountable)	\$25.00
-Statewide Criminal (not discountable)	\$24.00
Criminal Records	\$0.00
Criminal Records Report	\$0.00
DEA Controlled Substances License Search	\$0.00
Death Records	\$0.00
Death Records Report	\$0.00
Delaware Corporations (not discountable)	\$1.00
Delaware Corporations Report (not discountable)	\$11.00



Disclosed Entity Service	\$0.00
Driver Licenses	\$0.00
Dun & Bradstreet Search (not discountable)	\$0.25
Dun & Bradstreet Report (not discountable)	\$3.75
Email Search Premium (not discountable)	\$0.40
FAA Aircraft (Report Included)	\$0.00
FAA Pilots (Report Included)	\$0.00
Federal Civil Court Records Search	\$0.00
Federal Criminal Court Records Search	\$0.00
Federal Firearms & Explosives	\$0.00
Federal Employer ID Numbers (FEIN)	\$0.00
Fictitious Business Name	\$0.00
Foreclosures Search (Report Included)	\$0.00
Hunting/Fishing Licenses	\$0.00
Identity Authenticate (charged per search)	\$1.25
Identity Verification (charged per search)	\$0.60
Law Enforcement Location Report (charged per search)	\$1.00
Liens & Judgments	\$0.00
Liens & Judgments Report	\$0.00
Marriages / Divorces Search	\$0.00
Motor Vehicles Search	\$0.00
Motor Vehicles Report	\$0.00
** Coverage and state fees are available in the product and are subject to change	
MVR Wildcard Search	\$0.00
National Motor Vehicle Accident Search & Report (not discountable)	\$3.00
National UCC Filings (Report Included)	\$0.00
NCPDP (National Council for Prescription Drug Programs) Search	\$0.00
NCPDP (National Council for Prescription Drug Programs) Report	\$0.00
Neighbors ("Next Steps")	\$0.00
NPI Data Search	\$0.00
NPI Report	\$0.00
Passport Validation	\$0.00
People At Work Search	\$0.00
People In the News (not discountable)	\$5.00
Person Alerts Monitoring (Monthly Monitoring Transactions Per Acct.) (Alerts Charged at Regular	
Price)	0.00
-1 - 50	\$0.00
-51 - 250	\$0.00
-251 - 500	\$0.00
-501 - 1,000	\$0.00
-1,001 - 5,000 -5,001 - 25,000	\$0.00
-5,001 - 25,000 -25,001 - 100,000	\$0.00
	\$0.00
Professional Licenses (Report Included) Property Deed Second	\$0.00
Property Deed Search	\$0.00
Property Assessment Search	\$0.00
Property Assessment Report	\$0.00
Property Deed Report (excluding Deed Image)	\$0.00



Property Deed Image (additional charge when ordered from within Property Reports) (not discountable)	\$8.00
Property Search (Property Assessments, Deeds & Mortgages)	\$0.00
Property Report (Property Assessments, Deeds & Mortgages, excluding Deed Image)	\$0.00
Provider Search	\$0.25
Provider Report	\$5.00
Provider Report Card (charged per search)	\$5.00
Provider Sanction Search (charged per search)	\$0.25
Provider Sanction Report	\$5.00
Real Time Person Search (charged per search)	\$3.50
Real Time Phone Search	\$0.50
Relatives ("Next Steps")	\$0.00
Relatives, Neighbors & Associates ("Next Steps")	\$0.00
Relavint Visual Link Analysis (Per Diagram)	\$0.00
Satellite Image Search	\$0.00
Sexual Offenders (Report Included)	\$0.00
USA Patriot Act	\$0.00
Virtual Identity Search & Report	\$2.00
Voter Registrations	\$2.00
Watercraft	\$0.00
Watercraft Report	\$0.00
WorkPlace Locator (not discountable)	\$0.00
Reports	\$5.50
Asset Report: Property Deeds & Assessments, Vehicle Registrations, Watercraft, FAA Pilots, FAA Aircraft, and UCC Filings.	\$0.00
Business Link Report	\$0.00
Comprehensive Report (Best Value): Summary Report, Associates, Bankruptcy, Concealed Weapons Permits, Criminal Records, DEA Controlled Substances License Search, Driver's Licenses, Email Search Premium, FAA Aircraft, FAA Pilots, Federal Firearms & Explosives License Search, Hunting/Fishing Permits, Liens/Judgments, National Motor Vehicle Accident Search & Report, Neighbors, People at Work, Phones Plus, Possible Education, Professional Licenses, Property, Relatives (3 Degrees), Sexual Offenders, UCC Filings, Vehicle Registrations, Voter Registration and Watercraft.	\$0.00
Additional Report Options:	
-Real Time Phone Search (not discountable)	\$0.50
Contact Card Report: Summary Report: Names Associated with Subject, Contact List: At Home, At Work, Through Family, Through Associates, Through Neighbors, Possible Relocation, Email Search Premium, Address Summary and Phones Plus (optional).	\$0.00
Finder Report: Address Summary, Others Using SSN, Date/Location Where SSN Issued, Phone Summary, Current Listed Phones, Unverified Phones with Type and Date Indicators, Current Neighbor Phones, Possible Relative Phones (2 Degrees), Possible Associate Phones, Phones at Historical Addresses, Email Search Premium, Bankruptcy Filings and Corporate Affiliations.	\$0.00
Summary Report: Address Summary, Others Using SSN, Date/Location Where SSN Issued, Census Data, Bankruptcy Indicator, Property Indicator and Corporate Affiliations Indicator.	\$0.00
Comprehensive Address Report: (Base Report Features: Current and Previous Residents and Phones at Address)	\$0.00
Additional Report Options:	
-Bankruptcy	\$0.00
-Businesses At Address	\$0.00



-Concealed Weapons Permit Search	\$0.00
-Criminal Records Search	\$0.00
-Criminal Records Report	\$0.00
-Driver Licenses at Address	\$0.00
-Hunting/Fishing License Search	\$0.00
-Liens And Judgments	\$0.00
-Motor Vehicles Registered at Address	\$0.00
-Neighborhood Profile (2010 Census)	\$0.00
-Neighbors At Address	\$0.00
-Property Ownership Current / Previous	\$0.00
-Sexual Offenders Search (Report Included)	\$0.00
Comprehensive Business Report (Base Report Features: Name and TIN Variations, Parent Company,	
and Industry Information)	\$0.00
Additional Report Options:	
-Associated Businesses	\$0.00
-Associated Dusinesses	\$0.00
-Associated reopie	\$0.00
-Business Registrations	\$0.00
-Corporation Filings	\$0.00
-Dun & Bradstreet Records (not discountable)	\$3.75
-FAA Aircraft	\$0.00
-FAA Ancran	\$0.00
	1
-Liens and Judgments -Motor Vehicles	\$0.00 \$0.00
-Properties	\$0.00
-UCC Filings	\$0.00
-Watercraft	\$0.00
Custom Comprehensive Report (Base Report Features: Others Using Same SSN, Date and Location	¢0.00
where SSN Issued, Company Header, Address Summary, Possible Education, Comprehensive Report	\$0.00
Summary)	
Additional Report Options:	
-Associates	\$0.00
-Bankruptcy	\$0.00
-Criminal Records	\$0.00
-DEA Controlled Substances License Search	\$0.00
-Driver Licenses Information	\$0.00
-Email Search Premium (not discountable)	\$0.40
-Federal Firearms & Explosives License Search	\$0.00
-Liens And Judgments	\$0.00
-Motor Vehicle(s) Registration (Watercraft & Boat Trailers Included)	\$0.00
-National Motor Vehicle Accident Search & Report	\$0.00
-Neighborhood Profile (2010 Census)	\$0.00
-Neighbors (Up To 6 Neighbors At 10 Different Addresses)	\$0.00
-People At Work	\$0.00
-Phones Plus	\$0.00
-Professional Licenses (Report Included)	\$0.00
-Properties	\$0.00
-Real Time Phone Search (not discountable)	\$0.50
-Real Time Vehicle Registrations (charged per search) (not discountable)	\$3.50



-Relatives (Up to 3 Degrees of Separation)	\$0.00
-Sexual Offenders	\$0.00
-Supplemental Data Sources	\$0.00
-UCC Filings	\$0.00
Flat Rate Comprehensive Healthcare Business Report (includes Base Report Features and Additional	·
Report Options listed below)	\$10.00
Comprehensive Healthcare Business Report (Base Report Features: Name, Address and Phone	
Variations; Parent Company, ID Numbers, and Industry Information)	\$0.50
Additional Report Options:	
-Associated Businesses	\$1.00
-Associated People	\$1.00
-Bankruptcy (charged per search)	\$1.00
-Business Phone Matches	\$0.25
-Business Registrations	\$0.25
-Corporation Filings	\$1.00
-Dun & Bradstreet Records (not discountable)	\$3.75
-FAA Aircraft	\$0.25
-IRS 5500	\$0.00
-Liens And Judgments (charged per search)	\$0.25
-Motor Vehicles	\$0.75
-Properties	\$1.00
-Sanctions	\$0.50
-UCC Filings	\$0.50
-Verification	\$0.75
-Watercraft	\$1.00
Flat Rate Comprehensive Healthcare Provider Report (includes Base Report Features and Additional	·
Report Options listed below)	\$6.00
Comprehensive Healthcare Provider Report (Base Report Features: Gender, Date of Birth, Social	¢0.50
Security Number, Tax ID(s) UPIN and NPI number)	\$0.50
Additional Report Options:	
-Additional Deceased Data Sources	\$0.00
-Associates	\$0.00
-Bankruptcy (charged per search) (not discountable)	\$0.25
-Business Address Summary	\$0.25
-Business Affiliations	\$0.50
-Business Phone Matches	\$0.25
-DEA Licenses	\$0.25
-Degrees	\$0.00
-Education	\$0.50
-Group Affiliations	\$0.50
-GSA Sanctions (charged per search)	\$0.50
-Hospital Affiliations	\$0.50
-Liens And Judgments (charged per search)	\$0.25
-Medical Licenses (charged per search)	\$1.00
-Possible Criminal Records (charged per search)	\$0.25
-Professional Licenses (charged per search)	\$1.00
-Sanctions (Disciplinary) (charged per search)	\$0.50
-Sexual Offenses (charged per search)	\$1.00
-Specialties	\$0.00



-Verification	\$0.75
Online Batch	
Advanced Person Search	\$0.50
Deceased Person	\$0.25
Address (Single)	\$0.13
Address (Multiple)	\$0.16
Waterfall Phones: Directory Assistance Match, Address and Name Variations, Co-Residents, Phones Plus & Relatives; Add-Ons Possible Relocation, Neighbors & People at Work (Single)	\$0.23
Waterfall Phones: Directory Assistance Match, Address and Name Variations, Co-Residents, Phones Plus & Relatives; Add-Ons Possible Relocation, Neighbors & People at Work (Multiple)	\$0.25
Waterfall Phone with Address (single)	\$0.25
Waterfall Phone with Address (multiple)	\$0.30
Address and/or Phone Confirmation (per input) (single)	\$0.03
Address and/or Phone Confirmation (per input) (multiple)	\$0.04
Phones Plus	\$0.50
Real Time Phone Search	\$0.50
Real Time Motor Vehicle Registrations	\$1.50
Property - Add Up to Five Properties Owned by The Subject	\$1.00
Consumer InstantID	\$0.65
Consumer InstantID with Fraud Defender	\$0.95
Consumer InstantID with Red Flags Rule	\$0.90
Business InstantID	\$1.30
Business InstantID with Fraud Defender	\$1.30
Multiple = 2 Or More Phones/Addresses Returned	



Flat Rate Price Schedule: Accurint® for Government (A4G)

Implementation Fee	Annual Minimum
N/A	1 user = \$150/month (\$1,800/year)

Accurint: Annual minimum must be \$1,800 per user. Minimal Accurint annual revenue commitment for any Accurint account. Prior to the final invoice, a review of the account will determine if commitment has been met. If not, the customer will be billed for the difference on their final annual invoice.

A4G Flat-Rate Feature	PRICE
Advanced Motor Vehicle Search	\$0.00
Advanced Person Alerts Update	\$0.00
Advanced Person Search	\$0.00
Automated Valuation Model (AVM) Report	\$0.00
Associates ("Next Steps")	\$0.00
Bankruptcies, Liens & Judgments Search	\$0.00
Bankruptcy Search	\$0.00
Bankruptcy Report	\$0.00
Bankruptcy Docket Sheet (\$0.50 For First 5 Pages & \$0.20 Per Page Thereafter) (not discountable)	\$0.50
Bankruptcy Documents (Per Page, Up to Max Charge Of \$6 Per Document) (not discountable)	\$0.20
Boolean Search	\$0.00
Business Credit	\$0.00
Business Credit Report	\$0.00
Business InstantID	\$0.00
Business InstantID & FraudDefender	\$0.00
Business Search	\$0.00
Businesses In the News (not discountable)	\$5.00
Canadian Phones	\$0.40
Case Audit Compliance	\$0.00
Civil Courts Search (Report Included)	\$0.00
CLIA Search	\$0.00
Concealed Weapons Permit	\$0.00
Corporation Filings (Report Included Except in Delaware)	\$0.00
Court Search Wizard (Additional Fees May Apply; Orders Are Non-Refundable)	
-County Civil Lower & Upper Court - 7 Year (not discountable)	\$35.00
-County Civil Lower & Upper Court - 10 Year (not discountable)	\$40.00
-County Criminal - 7 Year (not discountable)	\$25.00
-County Criminal - 10 Year (not discountable)	\$30.00
-Federal Division Civil - 7 Year (not discountable)	\$16.00
-Federal Division Civil - 10 Year (not discountable)	\$25.00
-Federal Division Criminal - 7 Year (not discountable)	\$16.00
-Federal Division Criminal - 10 Year (not discountable)	\$25.00
-Statewide Criminal (not discountable)	\$24.00
Criminal Records	\$0.00
Criminal Records Report	\$0.00
DEA Controlled Substances License Search	\$0.00
Death Records	\$0.00



Death Records Report	\$0.00
Delaware Corporations (not discountable)	\$1.00
Delaware Corporations Report (not discountable)	\$11.00
Disclosed Entity Service (charged per search) (not discountable)	\$5.00
Driver Licenses	\$0.00
Dun & Bradstreet Search	\$0.25
Dun & Bradstreet Global Market Identifiers Search	\$3.75
Dun & Bradstreet Report	\$3.75
Email Search Premium (not discountable)	\$0.40
FAA Aircraft (Report Included)	\$0.00
FAA Pilots (Report Included)	\$0.00
Federal Civil Court Records Search (charged per search)	\$2.00
Federal Criminal Court Records Search	\$0.00
Federal Firearms & Explosives	\$0.00
Federal Employer ID Numbers (FEIN)	\$0.00
Fictitious Business Name	\$0.00
Foreclosures Search (Report Included)	\$0.00
Hunting/Fishing Licenses	\$0.00
Identity Authenticate (charged per search)	\$1.25
Identity Verification (charged per search)	\$0.60
InstantID Consumer Search	\$0.00
InstantID Consumer & FraudDefender Search	\$0.00
Liens & Judgments	\$0.00
Liens & Judgments Report	\$0.00
Marriages / Divorces Search	\$1.00
Motor Vehicles Search	\$0.00
Motor Vehicles Report	\$0.00
	<i>Q</i> 01 00
** Coverage and state fees are available in the product and are subject to change	
National Motor Vehicle Accident Search & Report (not discountable)	\$3.00
National UCC Filings (Report Included)	\$0.00
NCPDP (National Council for Prescription Drug Programs) Search	\$0.00
NCPDP (National Council for Prescription Drug Programs) Report	\$0.00
Neighbors ("Next Steps")	\$0.00
NPI Report	\$0.00
OSHA Investigative Reports Search	\$1.00
Passport Validation	\$0.00
People At Work Search	\$0.00
People In the News (not discountable)	\$5.00
Person Alerts Monitoring (Monthly Monitoring Transactions Per Acct.) (Alerts Charged at Regular	
Price)	
-1 - 50	\$0.00
-51 - 250	\$0.00
-251 - 500	\$0.00
-501 - 1,000	\$0.00
-1,001 - 5,000	\$0.00
-5,001 - 25,000	\$0.00
	\$0.00
-25,001 - 100,000	\$0.00

Property Assessment Search	\$0.00	
Property Assessment Report	\$0.00	
Property Deed Search	\$0.00	
Property Deed Report (excluding Deed Image)	\$0.00	
Property Deed Image (additional charge when ordered from within Property Reports) (not		
discountable)	\$8.00	
Property Search (Property Assessments, Deeds & Mortgages)	\$0.00	
Property Report (Property Assessments, Deeds & Mortgages, excluding Deed Image)	\$0.00	
Provider Search	\$0.25	
Provider Report	\$5.00	
Provider Report Card (charged per search)	\$5.00	
Provider Sanction Search (charged per search)	\$0.25	
Provider Sanction Report	\$5.00	
Real Time Person Search (charged per search)	\$3.50	
Real Time Phone Search	\$0.50	
Relatives ("Next Steps")	\$0.00	
Relatives, Neighbors & Associates ("Next Steps")	\$0.00	
Relavint Visual Link Analysis (Per Diagram)	\$0.00	
Satellite Image Search	\$0.00	
SEC Filings Search	\$3.50	
Sexual Offenders (Report Included)	\$0.00	
SIRIS	\$0.00	
USA Patriot Act	\$0.00	
Virtual Identity Search & Report	\$2.00	
Voter Registrations	\$0.00	
Watercraft	\$0.00	
Watercraft Report	\$0.00	
WorkPlace Locator (not discountable)	\$3.50	
Reports		
Asset Report: Property Deeds & Assessments, Vehicle Registrations, Watercraft,	\$0.00	
FAA Pilots, FAA Aircraft, and UCC Filings.	<i>ф</i> 0.00	
Business Link Report (charged per search)	\$5.00	
Comprehensive Report (Best Value): Summary Report, Associates, Bankruptcy, Concealed Weapons		
Permits, Criminal Records, DEA Controlled Substances License Search, Driver's Licenses, FAA		
Aircraft, FAA Pilots, Federal Firearms & Explosives License Search, Hunting/Fishing Permits,	\$0.00	
Liens/Judgments, National Motor Vehicle Accident Search & Report, Neighbors, People at Work,	φ0.00	
Phones Plus, Possible Education, Professional Licenses, Property, Relatives (3 Degrees), Sexual		
Offenders, UCC Filings, Vehicle Registrations, Voter Registration and Watercraft.		
Additional Report Options:		
- Real Time Phone Search	\$0.50	
Contact Card Report: Summary Report: Names Associated with Subject, Contact List: At Home, At		
Work, Through Family, Through Associates, Through Neighbors, Possible Relocation, Address	\$3.50	
Summary and Phones Plus (optional).		
Entitlement Report: Summary Report, Phones Plus, Bankruptcy, Liens/Judgments, UCC Filings,		
People at Work, Driver's Licenses, Vehicle Registrations, Property, Watercraft, FAA Pilots, FAA	\$0.00	
Aircraft, Professional Licenses, Associates, Relatives (3 Degrees), Criminal Records and Sexual		
Offenders. Results Can Be Restricted by The User to Their Applicable Dates of Interest.		
Finder Report: Address Summary, Others Using SSN, Date/Location Where SSN Issued, Phone	\$0.00	
Summary, Current Listed Phones, Unverified Phones with Type and Date Indicators, Current		



Neighbor Phones, Possible Relative Phones (2 Degrees), Possible Associate Phones, Phones at	
Historical Addresses, Bankruptcy Filings and Corporate Affiliations. Government Location Report (charged per search)	\$1.00
Summary Report: Address Summary, Others Using SSN, Date/Location Where SSN Issued, Census	\$1.00
Data, Bankruptcy Indicator, Property Indicator and Corporate Affiliations Indicator.	\$0.00
Comprehensive Address Report: (Base Report Features: Current and Previous Residents and Phones	
at Address)	\$0.00
Additional Report Options:	
-Bankruptcy	\$0.00
-Businesses At Address	\$0.00
-Concealed Weapons Permit Search	\$0.00
-Criminal Records Search	\$0.00
-Criminal Records Report	\$0.00
-Criminal Records Report -Driver Licenses at Address	\$0.00
-Hunting/Fishing License Search	\$0.00
-Liens And Judgments	\$0.00
-Motor Vehicles Registered at Address	\$0.00
-Neighborhood Profile (2010 Census)	\$0.00
-Neighbors At Address	\$0.00
-Property Ownership Current / Previous	\$0.00
-Sexual Offenders Search (Report Included)	\$0.00
Comprehensive Business Report (Base Report Features: Name and TIN Variations, Parent Company,	\$0.00
and Industry Information)	
Additional Report Options:	
-Associated Businesses	\$0.00
-Associated People	\$0.00
-Bankruptcy	\$0.00
-Business Registrations	\$0.00
-Corporation Filings	\$0.00
-Dun & Bradstreet Records (not discountable)	\$3.75
-FAA Aircraft	\$0.00
-Internet Domain Names	\$0.00
-IRS 5500	\$0.50
-Liens and Judgments	\$0.00
-Motor Vehicles	\$0.00
-Properties	\$0.00
-UCC Filings	\$0.00
-Watercraft	\$0.00
Custom Comprehensive Report (Base Report Features: Others Using Same SSN, Date and Location	
where SSN Issued, Company Header, Address Summary, Possible Education, Comprehensive Report	\$0.00
Summary)	
Additional Report Options:	
-Associates	\$0.00
-Bankruptcy	\$0.00
-Criminal Records	\$0.00
-DEA Controlled Substances License Search	\$0.00
-Driver Licenses Information	\$0.00
-Driver Electises information	
-Email Search Premium (not discountable)	\$0.00



-Liens And Judgments	\$0.00
-Motor Vehicle(s) Registration (Watercraft & Boat Trailers Included)	\$0.00
-National Motor Vehicle Accident Search & Report	\$0.00
-Neighborhood Profile (2010 Census)	\$0.00
-Neighbors (Up To 6 Neighbors At 10 Different Addresses)	\$0.00
-People At Work	\$0.00
-People At work	\$0.00 \$0.50
-Professional Licenses	\$0.50
-Properties	\$0.00
- Real Time Phone Search (not discountable)	\$0.50
-Real Time Vehicle Registrations (charged per search) (not discountable)	\$3.50
-Relatives (Up to 3 Degrees of Separation)	\$0.00
-Sexual Offenders	\$0.00
-Supplemental Data Sources	\$0.00
-UCC Filings	\$0.00
Flat Rate Comprehensive Healthcare Business Report (includes Base Report Features and Additional Report Options listed below)	\$10.00
Comprehensive Healthcare Business Report (Base Report Features: Name, Address and Phone
Variations; Parent Company, ID Numbers, and Industry Information)	\$0.50
Additional Report Options:	
-Associated Businesses	\$1.00
-Associated People	\$1.00
-Bankruptcy (charged per search)	\$1.00
-Business Phone Matches	\$0.25
-Business Registrations	\$0.25
-Corporation Filings	\$1.00
-Dun & Bradstreet Records (not discountable)	\$3.75
-FAA Aircraft	\$0.25
-IRS 5500	\$0.23
-Liens And Judgments (charged per search)	\$0.25
-Motor Vehicles	\$0.23 \$0.75
-Properties	\$0.73
-Sanctions	\$0.50
-UCC Filings	\$0.50
-Verification	\$0.75
-Watercraft	\$1.00
Flat Rate Comprehensive Healthcare Provider Report (includes Base Report Features and Additional Report Options listed below)	\$6.00
Comprehensive Healthcare Provider Report (Base Report Features: Gender, Date of Birth, Social	\$0.50
Security Number, Tax ID(s) UPIN and NPI number)	\$0.50
Additional Report Options:	
-Additional Deceased Data Sources	\$0.00
-Associates	\$0.00
-Bankruptcy (charged per search) (not discountable)	\$0.25
-Business Address Summary	\$0.25
-Business Affiliations	\$0.50
-Business Phone Matches	\$0.25
-DEA Licenses	\$0.25
-Degrees	\$0.00
	+ 0 0



-Education	\$0.50
-Group Affiliations	\$0.50
-GSA Sanctions (charged per search)	\$0.50
-Hospital Affiliations	\$0.50
-Liens And Judgments (charged per search)	\$0.25
-Medical Licenses (charged per search)	\$1.00
-Possible Criminal Records (charged per search)	\$0.25
-Professional Licenses (charged per search)	\$1.00
-Sanctions (Disciplinary) (charged per search)	\$0.50
-Sexual Offenses (charged per search)	\$1.00
-Specialties	\$0.00
-Verification	\$0.75
Online Batch Services	
Advanced Person Search	\$0.50
Deceased Person	\$0.25
Address (Single)	\$0.13
Address (Multiple)	\$0.16
Waterfall Phones: Directory Assistance Match, Address and Name Variations, Co-Residents, Phones Plus & Relatives; Add-Ons Possible Relocation, Neighbors & People at Work (Single)	\$0.23
Waterfall Phones: Directory Assistance Match, Address and Name Variations, Co-Residents, Phones Plus & Relatives; Add-Ons Possible Relocation, Neighbors & People at Work (Multiple)	\$0.25
Waterfall Phone with Address (single)	\$0.25
Waterfall Phone with Address (multiple)	\$0.30
Address and/or Phone Confirmation (per input) (single)	\$0.03
Address and/or Phone Confirmation (per input) (multiple)	\$0.04
Phones Plus	\$0.50
Real Time Phone Search	\$0.50
Real Time Motor Vehicle Registrations	\$1.50
Property - Add Up to Five Properties Owned by The Subject	\$1.00
Consumer InstantID	\$0.65
Consumer InstantID with Fraud Defender	\$0.95
Consumer InstantID with Red Flags Rule	\$0.90
Business InstantID	\$1.30
Business InstantID with Fraud Defender	\$1.30
Multiple = 2 Or More Phones/Addresses Returned	



Flat Rate Price Schedule: Accurint® for Law Enforcement Plus (A4LE+)

Implementation Fee	Annual Minimum
N/A	1 user = \$150/month (\$1,800/year)

Accurint: Annual minimum must be \$1,800 per user. Minimal Accurint annual revenue commitment for any Accurint account. Prior to the final invoice, a review of the account will determine if commitment has been met. If not, the customer will be billed for the difference on their final annual invoice.

A4LE+ Flat-Rate Feature	Price
Accurint Mapping (Charged per layer)	\$0.00
Advanced Motor Vehicle Search	\$0.00
Advanced Person Alerts Update	\$0.00
Advanced Person Search	\$0.00
Advanced Sexual Offender Search	\$2.00
Automated Valuation Model (AVM) Report	\$0.00
Bankruptcies, Liens & Judgments Search	\$0.00
Bankruptcy Search	\$0.00
Bankruptcy Report	\$0.00
Boolean Search	\$0.00
Business Search	\$0.00
Businesses In the News (not discountable)	\$5.00
Civil Courts Search (Report Included)	\$0.00
CLIA Report	\$0.00
Corporation Filings (Report Included Except in Delaware)	\$0.00
Criminal Records	\$0.00
Criminal Records Report	\$0.00
DEA Controlled Substances License Search	\$0.00
Death Records	\$0.00
Death Records Report	\$0.00
Driver Licenses	\$0.00
Dun & Bradstreet Search (not discountable)	\$0.25
Dun & Bradstreet Report (not discountable)	\$3.75
Email Search Premium (not discountable)	\$0.40
FAA Aircraft (Report Included)	\$0.00
FAA Certifications (Report Included)	\$0.00
Federal Civil Court Records Search	\$0.00
Federal Criminal Court Records Search	\$0.00
Federal Firearms & Explosives	\$0.00
Federal Employer ID Numbers (FEIN)	\$0.00
Fictitious Business Name	\$0.00
Foreclosures Search (Report Included)	\$0.00
Hunting/Fishing Licenses	\$0.00
Identity Authenticate (charged per search)	\$1.25
Identity Verification (charged per search)	\$0.60
Liens & Judgments	\$0.00
Lineup	\$0.00



Marriages / Divorces Search	\$0.00
Motor Vehicles Search	\$0.00
Motor Vehicles Report	\$0.00
National Motor Vehicle Accident Search & Report (not discountable)	\$3.00
National UCC Filings (Report Included)	\$0.00
NCPDP (National Council for Prescription Drug Programs) Search	\$0.00
NCPDP (National Council for Prescription Drug Programs) Report	\$0.00
NPI Data Search	\$0.00
NPI Report	\$0.00
Passport Validation	\$0.00
People At Work Search	\$0.00
People In the News (not discountable)	\$5.00
Person Alerts Monitoring (Monthly Monitoring Transactions Per Acct.) (Alerts Charged at Regular	1
Price)	
-1 - 50	\$0.00
-51 - 250	\$0.00
-251 - 500	\$0.00
-501 - 1,000	\$0.00
-1,001 - 5,000	\$0.00
-5,001 - 25,000	\$0.00
-25,001 - 100,000	\$0.00
Person Search	\$0.00
Phones Plus	\$0.50
Professional Licenses (Report Included)	\$0.00
Property Deed Search	\$0.00
Property Assessment Search	\$0.00
Property Assessment Report	\$0.00
Property Deed Report (excluding Deed Image)	\$0.00
Provider Search	\$0.25
Provider Report	\$5.00
Provider Report Card (charged per search)	\$5.00
Provider Sanction Search (charged per search)	\$0.25
Provider Sanction Report	\$5.00
Real Time Phone Search	\$0.50
Relavint Plus Link Analysis (per diagram)	\$0.00
Reverse Lookup	\$0.00
Sexual Offenders (Report Included)	\$0.00
USA Patriot Act	\$0.00
Virtual Identity Search & Report	\$2.00
Watercraft	\$0.00
Watercraft Report	\$0.00
Wildcard Search	\$0.00
WorkPlace Locator (not discountable)	\$3.50
Reports	
Asset Report: Property Deeds & Assessments, Vehicle Registrations, Watercraft, FAA Pilots, FAA Aircraft, and UCC Filings.	\$0.00
Business Link Report	\$0.00
Comprehensive Report (Best Value): Summary Report, Associates, Bankruptcy, Concealed Weapons	
Permits, Criminal Records, DEA Controlled Substances License Search, Driver's Licenses, Email	\$0.00



Search Premium, FAA Aircraft, FAA Pilots, Federal Firearms & Explosives License Search,	
Hunting/Fishing Permits, Liens/Judgments, National Motor Vehicle Accident Search & Report,	
Neighbors, People at Work, Phones Plus, Possible Education, Professional Licenses, Property,	
Relatives (3 Degrees), Sexual Offenders, UCC Filings, Vehicle Registrations, Voter Registration and	
Watercraft.	
Additional Report Options:	
-Real Time Phone Search (not discountable)	\$0.50
Contact Card Report: Summary Report: Names Associated with Subject, Contact List: At Home, At	<i>ф0.50</i>
Work, Through Family, Through Associates, Through Neighbors, Possible Relocation, Email Search	\$0.00
Premium, Address Summary and Phones Plus (optional).	ψ0.00
Finder Report: Address Summary, Others Using SSN, Date/Location Where SSN Issued, Phone	
Summary, Current Listed Phones, Unverified Phones with Type and Date Indicators, Current	
Neighbor Phones, Possible Relative Phones (2 Degrees), Possible Associate Phones, Phones at	\$0.00
Historical Addresses, Email Search Premium, Bankruptcy Filings and Corporate Affiliations.	
Law Enforcement Location Report (charged per search)	\$1.00
Relatives, Neighbors, & Associates Report	\$0.00
Comprehensive Address Report: (Base Report Features: Current and Previous Residents and Phones	
at Address)	\$0.00
Additional Report Options:	
-Bankruptcy	\$0.00
-Businesses At Address	\$0.00
-Concealed Weapons Permit Search	\$0.00
-Criminal Records Search	\$0.00
-Criminal Records Report	\$0.00
-Driver Licenses at Address	\$0.00
-Hunting/Fishing License Search	\$0.00
-Liens And Judgments	\$0.00
-Motor Vehicles Registered at Address	\$0.00
-Neighborhood Profile (2010 Census)	\$0.00
-Neighbors At Address	\$0.00
-Property Ownership Current / Previous	\$0.00
-Sexual Offenders Search (Report Included)	\$0.00
Comprehensive Business Report (Base Report Features: Name and TIN Variations, Parent Company,	
and Industry Information)	\$0.00
Additional Report Options:	
-Associated Businesses	\$0.00
-Associated Busilesses	\$0.00
-Associated reopie	\$0.00
-Baikrupicy -Business Registrations	\$0.00
-Corporation Filings	\$0.00
-Corporation Filings -Dun & Bradstreet Records (not discountable)	\$3.75
-Dun & Bradsheet Records (not discountable) -Liens and Judgments	\$0.00
-Motor Vehicles	\$0.00
-Motor venicles -Properties	\$0.00
-Properties -UCC Filings	\$0.00
	φ 0. 00
Custom Comprehensive Report (Base Report Features: Others Using Same SSN, Date and Location where SSN Issued, Company Header, Address Summary, Possible Education, Comprehensive Report	\$0.00
Summary)	φ 0. 00
Additional Report Options:	



-Associates	\$0.00
-Bankruptcy	\$0.00
-Criminal Records	\$0.00
-DEA Controlled Substances License Search	\$0.00
-Driver Licenses Information	\$0.00
-Email Search Premium (not discountable)	\$0.40
-Federal Firearms & Explosives License Search	\$0.00
-Liens And Judgments	\$0.00
-Motor Vehicle(s) Registration (Watercraft & Boat Trailers Included)	\$0.00
-National Motor Vehicle Accident Search & Report	\$0.00
-Neighborhood Profile (2010 Census)	\$0.00
-Neighbors (Up To 6 Neighbors At 10 Different Addresses)	\$0.00
-People At Work	\$0.00
-Phones Plus	\$0.50
-Professional Licenses (Report Included)	\$0.00
-Properties	\$0.00
-Real Time Phone Search (not discountable)	\$0.50
-Real Time Vehicle Registrations (charged per search) (not discountable)	\$3.50
-Relatives (Up to 3 Degrees of Separation)	\$0.00
-Sexual Offenders	\$0.00
-Supplemental Data Sources	\$0.00
-UCC Filings	\$0.00
Flat Rate Comprehensive Healthcare Business Report (includes Base Report Features and Additional	¢10.00
Report Options listed below)	\$10.00
Comprehensive Healthcare Business Report (Base Report Features: Name, Address and Phone	¢0.50
Variations; Parent Company, ID Numbers, and Industry Information)	\$0.50
Additional Report Options:	
-Associated Businesses	\$1.00
-Associated People	\$1.00
-Bankruptcy (charged per search)	\$1.00
-Business Phone Matches	\$0.25
-Business Registrations	\$0.25
-Corporation Filings	\$1.00
-Dun & Bradstreet Records (not discountable)	\$3.75
-FAA Aircraft	\$0.25
-IRS 5500	\$0.50
-Liens And Judgments (charged per search)	\$0.25
-Motor Vehicles	\$0.75
-Properties	\$1.00
-Sanctions	\$0.50
-UCC Filings	\$0.50
-Verification	\$0.75
-Watercraft	\$1.00
Flat Rate Comprehensive Healthcare Provider Report (includes Base Report Features and Additional	
Report Options listed below)	\$6.00
Comprehensive Healthcare Provider Report (Base Report Features: Gender, Date of Birth, Social	¢0.50
Security Number, Tax ID(s) UPIN and NPI number)	\$0.50
Additional Report Options:	
-Additional Deceased Data Sources	\$0.00

-Associates	\$0.00
-Bankruptcy (charged per search) (not discountable)	\$0.25
-Business Address Summary	\$0.25
-Business Affiliations	\$0.50
-Business Phone Matches	\$0.25
-DEA Licenses	\$0.25
-Degrees	\$0.00
-Education	\$0.50
-Group Affiliations	\$0.50
-GSA Sanctions (charged per search)	\$0.50
-Hospital Affiliations	\$0.50
-Liens And Judgments (charged per search)	\$0.25
-Medical Licenses (charged per search)	\$1.00
-Possible Criminal Records (charged per search)	\$0.25
-Professional Licenses (charged per search)	\$1.00
-Sanctions (Disciplinary) (charged per search)	\$0.50
-Sexual Offenses (charged per search)	\$1.00
-Specialties	\$0.00
-Verification	\$0.75
Online Batch	
Advanced Person Search	\$0.50
Batch Person Search	\$0.50
Batch Telephone	\$0.10
Deceased Person	\$0.25
Real Time Phone Search	\$0.50



Flat Rate Price Schedule: Accurint® for Government Plus (A4Gov+)

Implementation Fee	Annual Minimum	
N/A	1 user = \$150/month (\$1,800/year)	

Accurint: Annual minimum must be \$1,800 per user. Minimal Accurint annual revenue commitment for any Accurint account. Prior to the final invoice, a review of the account will determine if commitment has been met. If not, the customer will be billed for the difference on their final annual invoice.

A4GOV+ Flat-Rate Feature	PRICE
Accurint Mapping (Charged per layer)	\$0.00
Advanced Motor Vehicle Search	\$0.00
Advanced Person Alerts Update	\$0.00
Advanced Person Search	\$0.00
Advanced Sexual Offender Search	\$2.00
Automated Valuation Model (AVM) Report	\$0.00
Bankruptcies, Liens & Judgments Search	\$0.00
Bankruptcy Search	\$0.00
Bankruptcy Report	\$0.00
Boolean Search	\$0.00
Business Search	\$0.00
Businesses in the News (not discountable)	\$5.00
Civil Courts Search (Report Included)	\$0.00
CLIA Report	\$0.00
Corporation Filings (Report Included Except in Delaware)	\$0.00
Criminal Records	\$0.00
Criminal Records Report	\$0.00
DEA Controlled Substances License Search	\$0.00
Death Records	\$0.00
Death Records Report	\$0.00
Driver Licenses	\$0.00
Dun & Bradstreet (D&B) Global Market Identifiers Search	\$3.75
Dun & Bradstreet Search (not discountable)	\$0.25
Dun & Bradstreet Report (not discountable)	\$3.75
Email Search Premium (not discountable)	\$0.40
FAA Aircraft (Report Included)	\$0.00
FAA Certifications (Report Included)	\$0.00
Federal Civil Court Records Search (charged per search)	\$2.00
Federal Criminal Court Records Search	\$0.00
Federal Firearms & Explosives	\$0.00
Federal Employer ID Numbers (FEIN)	\$0.00
Fictitious Business Name	\$0.00
Foreclosures Search (Report Included)	\$0.00
Hunting/Fishing Licenses	\$0.00
Identity Authenticate (charged per search)	\$1.25
Identity Verification (charged per search)	\$0.60
Liens & Judgments	\$0.00



Lineup	\$0.00
Marriages / Divorces Search	\$0.00
Motor Vehicles Search	\$0.00
Motor Vehicles Report	\$0.00
National Motor Vehicle Accident Search & Report	\$3.00
National UCC Filings (Report Included)	\$0.00
NCPDP (National Council for Prescription Drug Programs) Search	\$0.00
NCPDP (National Council for Prescription Drug Programs) Report	\$0.00
NPI Data Search	\$0.00
NPI Report	\$0.00
OSHA Investigative Reports Search	\$1.00
Passport Validation	\$0.00
People At Work Search	\$0.00
People In the News (not discountable)	\$5.00
Person Alerts Monitoring (Monthly Monitoring Transactions Per Acct.) (Alerts Charged at Regular Price)	
-1 - 50	\$0.00
-51 - 250	\$0.00
-251 - 500	\$0.00
-501 - 1,000	\$0.00
-1,001 - 5,000	\$0.00
-5,001 - 25,000	\$0.00
-25,001 - 100,000	\$0.00
Person Search	\$0.00
Phones Plus	\$0.50
Professional Licenses	\$0.00
Property Assessment Search	\$0.00
Property Assessment Report	\$0.00
Property Deed Search	\$0.00
Property Deed Report (excluding Deed Image)	\$0.00
Provider Search	\$0.25
Provider Report	\$5.00
Provider Report Card (charged per search)	\$5.00
Provider Sanction Search (charged per search)	\$0.25
Provider Sanction Report	\$5.00
Real Time Phone Search	\$0.00
Relavint Plus Link Analysis (per diagram)	\$0.00
Reverse Lookup	\$0.00
SEC Filings Search	\$3.50
Sexual Offenders (Report Included)	\$0.00
USA Patriot Act	\$0.00
Virtual Identity Search & Report	\$2.00
Watercraft	\$0.00
Watercraft Report	\$0.00
Wildcard Search	\$0.00
WorkPlace Locator (not discountable)	\$3.50
	40.00



Reports	
Asset Report: Property Deeds & Assessments, Vehicle Registrations, Watercraft, FAA Pilots, FAA	\$0.00
Aircraft, and UCC Filings.	\$0.00
Business Link Report (charged per search)	\$5.00
Comprehensive Report (Best Value): Summary Report, Associates, Bankruptcy, Concealed Weapons Permits, Criminal Records, DEA Controlled Substances License Search, Driver's Licenses, FAA Aircraft, FAA Pilots, Federal Firearms & Explosives License Search, Hunting/Fishing Permits, Liens/Judgments, National Motor Vehicle Accident Search & Report, Neighbors, People at Work, Phones Plus, Possible Education, Professional Licenses, Property, Relatives (3 Degrees), Sexual Offenders, UCC Filings, Vehicle Registrations, Voter Registration and Watercraft.	\$0.00
Additional Report Options:	
-Real Time Phones Search (not discountable)	\$0.50
Contact Card Report: Summary Report: Names Associated with Subject, Contact List: At Home, At Work, Through Family, Through Associates, Through Neighbors, Possible Relocation, Address Summary and Phones Plus (optional).	\$3.50
Finder Report: Address Summary, Others Using SSN, Date/Location Where SSN Issued, Phone Summary, Current Listed Phones, Unverified Phones with Type and Date Indicators, Current Neighbor Phones, Possible Relative Phones (2 Degrees), Possible Associate Phones, Phones at Historical Addresses, Bankruptcy Filings and Corporate Affiliations.	\$0.00
Government Location Report (charged per search)	\$1.00
Relatives, Neighbors, & Associates Report	\$0.00
Comprehensive Address Report: (Base Report Features: Current and Previous Residents and Phones at Address)	\$0.00
Additional Report Options:	
-Bankruptcy	\$0.00
-Businesses At Address	\$0.00
-Concealed Weapons Permit Search	\$0.00
-Criminal Records Search	\$0.00
-Criminal Records Report	\$0.00
-Driver Licenses at Address	\$0.00
-Hunting/Fishing License Search	\$0.00
-Liens And Judgments	\$0.00
-Motor Vehicles Registered at Address	\$0.00
-Neighborhood Profile (2010 Census)	\$0.00
-Neighbors At Address	\$0.00
-Property Ownership Current / Previous	\$0.00
-Sexual Offenders Search (Report Included)	\$0.00
Comprehensive Business Report (Base Report Features: Name and TIN Variations, Parent Company, and Industry Information)	\$0.00
Additional Report Options:	
-Associated Businesses	\$0.00
-Associated People	\$0.00
-Bankruptcy	\$0.00
-Business Registrations	\$0.00
-Corporation Filings	\$0.00
-Dun & Bradstreet Records (not discountable)	\$3.75
-Internet Domain Names	\$0.00
-Liens and Judgments	\$0.00



-Motor Vehicles	\$0.00
-Properties	\$0.00
-UCC Filings	\$0.00
Custom Comprehensive Report (Base Report Features: Others Using Same SSN, Date and Location	
where SSN Issued, Company Header, Address Summary, Possible Education, Comprehensive	\$0.00
Report Summary)	
Additional Report Options:	
-Associates	\$0.00
-Bankruptcy	\$0.00
-Criminal Records	\$0.00
-DEA Controlled Substances License Search	\$0.00
-Driver Licenses Information	\$0.00
-Email Search Premium (not discountable)	\$0.40
-Federal Firearms & Explosives License Search	\$0.00
-Liens And Judgments	\$0.00
-Motor Vehicle(s) Registration (Watercraft & Boat Trailers Included)	\$0.00
-National Motor Vehicle Accident Search & Report	\$0.00
-Neighborhood Profile (2010 Census)	\$0.00
-Neighbors (Up To 6 Neighbors At 10 Different Addresses)	\$0.00
-People At Work	\$0.00
-Phones Plus	\$0.50
-Professional Licenses	\$0.00
-Properties	\$0.00
-Real Time Phone Search (not discountable)	\$0.50
-Real Time Vehicle Registrations (charged per search) (not discountable)	\$3.50
-Relatives (Up to 3 Degrees of Separation)	\$0.00
-Sexual Offenders	\$0.00
-Supplemental Data Sources	\$0.00
-UCC Filings	\$0.00
Flat Rate Comprehensive Healthcare Business Report (includes Base Report Features	
and Additional Report Options listed below)	\$10.00
Comprehensive Healthcare Business Report (Base Report Features: Name, Address	*• • •
and Phone Variations; Parent Company, ID Numbers, and Industry Information)	\$0.50
Additional Report Options:	
-Associated Businesses	\$1.00
-Associated People	\$1.00
-Bankruptcy (charged per search)	\$1.00
-Business Phone Matches	\$0.25
-Business Registrations	\$0.25
-Corporation Filings	\$1.00
-Dun & Bradstreet Records (not discountable)	\$3.75
-FAA Aircraft	\$0.25
-IRS 5500	\$0.50
-Liens And Judgments (charged per search)	\$0.25
-Motor Vehicles	\$0.75
-Properties	\$1.00
-Sanctions	\$0.50
-JUCC Filings	\$0.50
-UCC Flings -Verification	\$0.30 \$0.75
- v chincanon	фU./Э



-Watercraft	\$1.00
Flat Rate Comprehensive Healthcare Provider Report (includes Base Report Features	¢< 00
and Additional Report Options listed below)	\$6.00
Comprehensive Healthcare Provider Report (Base Report Features: Gender, Date of	\$0.50
Birth, Social Security Number, Tax ID(s) UPIN and NPI number)	\$0.50
Additional Report Options:	
-Additional Deceased Data Sources	\$0.00
-Associates	\$0.00
-Bankruptcy (charged per search) (not discountable)	\$0.25
-Business Address Summary	\$0.25
-Business Affiliations	\$0.50
-Business Phone Matches	\$0.25
-DEA Licenses	\$0.25
-Degrees	\$0.00
-Education	\$0.50
-Group Affiliations	\$0.50
-GSA Sanctions (charged per search)	\$0.50
-Hospital Affiliations	\$0.50
-Liens And Judgments (charged per search)	\$0.25
-Medical Licenses (charged per search)	\$1.00
-Possible Criminal Records (charged per search)	\$0.25
-Professional Licenses (charged per search)	\$1.00
-Sanctions (Disciplinary) (charged per search)	\$0.50
-Sexual Offenses (charged per search)	\$1.00
-Specialties	\$0.00
-Verification	\$0.75
Online Batch Services	
Advanced Person Search	\$0.50
Batch Person Search	\$0.50
Batch Telephone	\$0.10
Deceased Person	\$0.25
Real Time Phone Search	\$0.50



Accurint® Transactional Subscriptions

Accurint transactional (per-search) pricing is also available, if desired. This pricing requires a \$150 permonth minimum commitment from each agency, regardless of the number of users. Each month the agency would pay \$150 or the total fee for all Accurint searches conducted during the month, whichever is greater. Each agency would incur charges for each search, pursuant to prices listed in the separately attached Accurint Transactional Price Schedules.

Implementation Fee	Monthly Minimum
N/A	\$150/month

Transactional Price Schedule: A4LE

Pricing is per hit unless otherwise indicated.

A4LE Transactional Feature	PRICE
Advanced Motor Vehicle Search (charged per search)	\$1.00
Advanced Person Alerts Update	\$0.35
Advanced Person Search	\$0.75
Automated Valuation Model (AVM) Report	\$5.00
Associates ("Next Steps")	\$1.00
Bankruptcies, Liens & Judgments Search (charged per search)	\$0.50
Bankruptcy Search (charged per search)	\$0.25
Bankruptcy Report	\$1.00
Bankruptcy Docket Sheet (\$0.50 For First 5 Pages & \$0.20 Per Page Thereafter) (not discountable)	\$0.50
Bankruptcy Documents (Per Page, Up to Max Charge Of \$6 Per Document) (not discountable)	\$0.20
Boolean Search	\$2.00
Business Credit (charged per search) (not discountable)	\$0.25
Business Credit Report	\$20.00
Business Search (charged per search) (not discountable)	\$0.35
Businesses In the News (not discountable)	\$5.00
Canadian Phones	\$0.40
Civil Courts Search (Report Included) (charged per search)	\$2.00
CLIA Report	\$0.25
Concealed Weapons Permit	\$0.25
Corporation Filings (Report Included Except in Delaware)	\$1.00
Court Search Wizard (Additional Fees May Apply; Orders Are Non-Refundable)	
-County Civil Lower & Upper Court - 7 Year (not discountable)	\$35.00
-County Civil Lower & Upper Court - 10 Year (not discountable)	\$40.00
-County Criminal - 7 Year (not discountable)	\$25.00
-County Criminal - 10 Year (not discountable)	\$30.00
-Federal Division Civil - 7 Year (not discountable)	\$16.00
-Federal Division Civil - 10 Year (not discountable)	\$25.00
-Federal Division Criminal - 7 Year (not discountable)	\$16.00
-Federal Division Criminal - 10 Year (not discountable)	\$25.00
-Statewide Criminal (not discountable)	\$24.00
Criminal Records (charged per search)	\$1.00
Criminal Records Report	\$1.00
DEA Controlled Substances License Search	\$0.25
Death Records (charged per search)	\$0.25



Death Records Report (charged per search)	\$1.00
Delaware Corporations (not discountable)	\$1.00
Delaware Corporations Report (not discountable)	\$11.00
Disclosed Entity Service (charged per search) (not discountable)	\$5.00
Driver Licenses	\$0.75
Dun & Bradstreet Search (not discountable)	\$0.25
Dun & Bradstreet Report (not discountable)	\$3.75
Email Search Premium (not discountable)	\$0.40
FAA Aircraft (Report Included)	\$0.25
FAA Pilots (Report Included)	\$0.25
Federal Civil Court Records Search (charged per search)	\$2.00
Federal Criminal Court Records Search (charged per search)	\$3.00
Federal Firearms & Explosives	\$0.25
Federal Employer ID Numbers (FEIN)	\$0.50
Fictitious Business Name	\$0.50
Foreclosures Search (Report Included)	\$1.00
Hunting/Fishing Licenses	\$0.25
Identity Authenticate (charged per search)	\$1.25
Identity Verification (charged per search)	\$0.60
Law Enforcement Location Report (charged per search)	\$1.00
Liens & Judgments (charged per search)	\$0.25
Liens & Judgments Report	\$1.00
Marriages / Divorces Search	\$1.00
Motor Vehicles Search	\$0.75
Motor Vehicles Report	\$1.00
	φ1.00
** Coverage and state fees are available in the product and are subject to change	
MVR Wildcard Search	\$1.00
National Motor Vehicle Accident Search & Report (not discountable)	\$3.00
National UCC Filings (Report Included)	\$1.00
NCPDP (National Council for Prescription Drug Programs) Search (charged per search)	\$0.50
NCPDP (National Council for Prescription Drug Programs) Report (charged per search)	\$1.50
Neighbors ("Next Steps") (not discountable)	\$0.25
NPI Data Search (not discountable)	\$0.25
NPI Report	\$0.50
Passport Validation (charged per search)	\$1.00
People At Work Search	\$1.00
People In the News (not discountable)	\$5.00
Person Alerts Monitoring (Monthly Monitoring Transactions Per Acct.) (Alerts Charged at	<i>40.00</i>
Regular Price)	
-1 - 50	\$3.00
-51 - 250	\$15.00
-251 - 500	\$30.00
-501 - 1,000	\$60.00
-1,001 - 5,000	\$300.00
-5,001 - 25,000	\$1,500.00
-25,001 - 100,000	\$6,000.00
Professional Licenses (Report Included) (charged per search)	\$1.00
Property Deed Search	\$1.00
	41.00


Property Assessment Search	\$1.00
Property Assessment Report	\$1.00
Property Deed Report (excluding Deed Image)	\$1.00
Property Deed Image (additional charge when ordered from within Property Reports) (not discountable)	\$8.00
Property Search (Property Assessments, Deeds & Mortgages)	\$2.00
Property Report (Property Assessments, Deeds & Mortgages, excluding Deed Image)	\$2.00
Provider Search	\$0.25
Provider Report	\$5.00
Provider Report Card (charged per search)	\$5.00
Provider Sanction Search (charged per search)	\$0.25
Provider Sanction Report	\$5.00
Real Time Person Search (charged per search)	\$3.50
Real Time Phone Search	\$0.50
Relatives ("Next Steps")	\$1.00
Relatives, Neighbors & Associates ("Next Steps")	\$2.00
Relavint Visual Link Analysis (Per Diagram) (not discountable)	\$2.00
Satellite Image Search	\$0.00
Sexual Offenders (Report Included) (charged per search)	\$1.00
USA Patriot Act (charged per search) (not discountable)	\$0.25
Virtual Identity Search & Report	\$2.00
Voter Registrations	\$0.25
Watercraft	\$0.50
Watercraft Report	\$1.00
WorkPlace Locator (not discountable)	\$3.50
Reports	\$5.50
Asset Report: Property Deeds & Assessments, Vehicle Registrations, Watercraft, FAA Pilots,	\$3.50
FAA Aircraft, and UCC Filings.	¢5.00
Business Link Report (charged per search) Comprehensive Report (Best Value): Summary Report, Associates, Bankruptcy, Concealed	\$5.00
Weapons Permits, Criminal Records, DEA Controlled Substances License Search, Driver's Licenses, Email Search Premium, FAA Aircraft, FAA Pilots, Federal Firearms & Explosives License Search, Hunting/Fishing Permits, Liens/Judgments, National Motor Vehicle Accident Search & Report, Neighbors, People at Work, Phones Plus, Possible Education, Professional Licenses, Property, Relatives (3 Degrees), Sexual Offenders, UCC Filings, Vehicle Registrations, Voter Registration and Watercraft.	\$6.00
Additional Report Options:	
-Real Time Phone Search (not discountable)	\$0.50
Contact Card Report: Summary Report: Names Associated with Subject, Contact List: At Home, At Work, Through Family, Through Associates, Through Neighbors, Possible Relocation, Email Search Premium, Address Summary and Phones Plus (optional).	\$3.50
Finder Report: Address Summary, Others Using SSN, Date/Location Where SSN Issued, Phone Summary, Current Listed Phones, Unverified Phones with Type and Date Indicators, Current Neighbor Phones, Possible Relative Phones (2 Degrees), Possible Associate Phones, Phones at Historical Addresses, Email Search Premium, Bankruptcy Filings and Corporate Affiliations.	\$3.50
Summary Report: Address Summary, Others Using SSN, Date/Location Where SSN Issued, Census Data, Bankruptcy Indicator, Property Indicator and Corporate Affiliations Indicator.	\$0.50
Comprehensive Address Report: (Base Report Features: Current and Previous Residents and Phones at Address)	\$0.50

LexisNexis[®]

RISK SOL

UTIONS

Additional Report Options:	
-Bankruptcy (charged per search)	\$1.00
-Businesses At Address	\$0.25
-Concealed Weapons Permit Search	\$0.25
-Criminal Records Search (charged per search)	\$1.00
-Criminal Records Report	\$1.00
-Driver Licenses at Address	\$0.75
-Hunting/Fishing License Search	\$0.25
-Liens And Judgments (charged per search)	\$0.25
-Motor Vehicles Registered at Address	\$0.75
-Neighborhood Profile (2010 Census)	\$0.50
-Neighbors At Address	\$0.25
-Property Ownership Current / Previous	\$1.00
-Sexual Offenders Search (Report Included) (charged per search)	\$1.00
Comprehensive Business Report (Base Report Features: Name and TIN Variations, Parent	
Company, and Industry Information)	\$0.50
Additional Report Options:	
-Associated Businesses	\$1.00
-Associated People	\$1.00
-Bankruptcy (charged per search)	\$1.00
-Business Registrations	\$0.25
-Corporation Filings	\$1.00
-Dun & Bradstreet Records (not discountable)	\$3.75
-FAA Aircraft	\$0.25
-IRS 5500	\$0.50
-Liens and Judgments (charged per search)	\$0.25
-Motor Vehicles	\$0.75
-Properties	\$1.00
-UCC Filings	\$0.50
-Watercraft	\$1.00
Custom Comprehensive Report (Base Report Features: Others Using Same SSN, Date and	
Location where SSN Issued, Company Header, Address Summary, Possible Education,	\$0.50
Comprehensive Report Summary)	
Additional Report Options:	
-Associates	\$1.00
-Bankruptcy (charged per search)	\$1.00
-Criminal Records (charged per search)	\$1.00
-DEA Controlled Substances License Search	\$0.25
-Driver Licenses Information	\$0.75
-Email Search Premium (not discountable)	\$0.40
-Federal Firearms & Explosives License Search	\$0.25
-Liens And Judgments (charged per search)	\$0.25
-Motor Vehicle(s) Registration (Watercraft & Boat Trailers Included)	\$0.75
-National Motor Vehicle Accident Search & Report	\$3.00
-Neighborhood Profile (2010 Census)	\$0.50
-Neighbors (Up To 6 Neighbors At 10 Different Addresses)	\$0.25
-People At Work	\$1.00
-Phones Plus	\$0.50
-Professional Licenses (Report Included) (charged per search)	\$1.00



-Properties	\$1.00
-Real Time Phone Search (not discountable)	\$0.50
-Real Time Vehicle Registrations (charged per search) (not discountable)	\$3.50
-Relatives (Up to 3 Degrees of Separation)	\$1.00
-Sexual Offenders (charged per search)	\$1.00
-Supplemental Data Sources (charged per search)	\$1.00
-UCC Filings	\$1.00
Flat Rate Comprehensive Healthcare Business Report (includes Base Report Features and Additional Report Options listed below)	\$10.00
Comprehensive Healthcare Business Report (Base Report Features: Name, Address and Phone	\$0.50
Variations; Parent Company, ID Numbers, and Industry Information)	
Additional Report Options:	 ¢1.00
-Associated Businesses	\$1.00
-Associated People	\$1.00
-Bankruptcy (charged per search)	\$1.00
-Business Phone Matches	\$0.25
-Business Registrations	\$0.25
-Corporation Filings	\$1.00
-Dun & Bradstreet Records (not discountable)	\$3.75
-FAA Aircraft	\$0.25
-IRS 5500	\$0.50
-Liens And Judgments (charged per search)	\$0.25
-Motor Vehicles	\$0.75
-Properties	\$1.00
-Sanctions	\$0.50
-UCC Filings	\$0.50
-Verification	\$0.75
-Watercraft	\$1.00
Flat Rate Comprehensive Healthcare Provider Report (includes Base Report Features and Additional Report Options listed below)	\$6.00
Comprehensive Healthcare Provider Report (Base Report Features: Gender, Date of Birth, Social	\$0.50
Security Number, Tax ID(s) UPIN and NPI number)	+ • • • •
Additional Report Options:	
-Additional Deceased Data Sources	\$0.00
-Associates	\$0.00
-Bankruptcy (charged per search) (not discountable)	\$0.25
-Business Address Summary	\$0.25
-Business Affiliations	\$0.50
-Business Phone Matches	\$0.25
-DEA Licenses	\$0.25
-Degrees	\$0.00
-Education	\$0.50
-Group Affiliations	\$0.50
-GSA Sanctions (charged per search)	\$0.50
-Hospital Affiliations	\$0.50
-Liens And Judgments (charged per search)	\$0.25
-Medical Licenses (charged per search)	\$1.00
-Possible Criminal Records (charged per search)	\$0.25
-Professional Licenses (charged per search)	\$1.00



-Sanctions (Disciplinary) (charged per search)	\$0.50
-Sexual Offenses (charged per search)	\$1.00
-Specialties	\$0.00
-Verification	\$0.75
Online Batch	
Advanced Person Search	\$0.50
Deceased Person	\$0.25
Address (Single)	\$0.13
Address (Multiple)	\$0.16
Waterfall Phones: Directory Assistance Match, Address and Name Variations, Co-Residents, Phones Plus & Relatives; Add-Ons Possible Relocation, Neighbors & People at Work (Single)	\$0.23
Waterfall Phones: Directory Assistance Match, Address and Name Variations, Co-Residents, Phones Plus & Relatives; Add-Ons Possible Relocation, Neighbors & People at Work (Multiple)	\$0.25
Waterfall Phone with Address (single)	\$0.25
Waterfall Phone with Address (multiple)	\$0.30
Address and/or Phone Confirmation (per input) (single)	\$0.03
Address and/or Phone Confirmation (per input) (multiple)	\$0.04
Phones Plus	\$0.50
Real Time Phone Search	\$0.50
Real Time Motor Vehicle Registrations	\$1.50
Property - Add Up to Five Properties Owned by The Subject	\$1.00
Consumer InstantID	\$0.65
Consumer InstantID with Fraud Defender	\$0.95
Consumer InstantID with Red Flags Rule	\$0.90
Business InstantID	\$1.30
Business InstantID with Fraud Defender	\$1.30
Multiple = 2 Or More Phones/Addresses Returned	



Transactional Price Schedule: A4Gov

A4Gov Transactional Feature	PRICE
Advanced Motor Vehicle Search (charged per search)	\$1.00
Advanced Person Alerts Update	\$0.35
Advanced Person Search	\$0.75
Automated Valuation Model (AVM) Report	\$5.00
Associates ("Next Steps")	\$1.00
Bankruptcies, Liens & Judgments Search (charged per search)	\$0.50
Bankruptcy Search (charged per search)	\$0.25
Bankruptcy Report	\$1.00
Bankruptcy Docket Sheet (\$0.50 For First 5 Pages & \$0.20 Per Page Thereafter) (not discountable)	\$0.50
Bankruptcy Documents (Per Page, Up to Max Charge Of \$6 Per Document) (not discountable)	\$0.20
Boolean Search	\$2.00
Business Credit (charged per search) (not discountable)	\$0.25
Business Credit Report	\$20.00
Business InstantID	\$1.30
Business InstantID & FraudDefender	\$1.30
Business Search (charged per search) (not discountable)	\$0.35
Businesses In the News (not discountable)	\$5.00
Canadian Phones	\$0.40
Civil Courts Search (Report Included) (charged per search)	\$2.00
CLIA Search	\$0.25
Concealed Weapons Permit	\$0.25
Corporation Filings (Report Included Except in Delaware)	\$1.00
Court Search Wizard (Additional Fees May Apply; Orders Are Non-Refundable)	
-County Civil Lower & Upper Court - 7 Year (not discountable)	\$35.00
-County Civil Lower & Upper Court - 10 Year (not discountable)	\$40.00
-County Criminal - 7 Year (not discountable)	\$25.00
-County Criminal - 10 Year (not discountable)	\$30.00
-Federal Division Civil - 7 Year (not discountable)	\$16.00
-Federal Division Civil - 10 Year (not discountable)	\$25.00
-Federal Division Criminal - 7 Year (not discountable)	\$16.00
-Federal Division Criminal - 10 Year (not discountable)	\$25.00
-Statewide Criminal (not discountable)	\$24.00
Criminal Records (charged per search)	\$1.00
Criminal Records Report	\$1.00
DEA Controlled Substances License Search	\$0.25
Death Records (charged per search)	\$0.25
Death Records Report (charged per search)	\$1.00
Delaware Corporations (not discountable)	\$1.00
Delaware Corporations Report (not discountable)	\$11.00
Disclosed Entity Service (charged per search) (not discountable)	\$5.00
Driver Licenses	\$0.75
Dun & Bradstreet Search	\$0.25
Dun & Bradstreet Global Market Identifiers Search	\$3.75



Dun & Bradstreet Report	\$3.75
Email Search Premium (not discountable)	\$0.40
FAA Aircraft (Report Included)	\$0.25
FAA Pilots (Report Included)	\$0.25
Federal Civil Court Records Search (charged per search)	\$2.00
Federal Criminal Court Records Search (charged per search)	\$3.00
Federal Firearms & Explosives	\$0.25
Federal Employer ID Numbers (FEIN)	\$0.50
Fictitious Business Name	\$0.50
Foreclosures Search (Report Included)	\$1.00
Hunting/Fishing Licenses	\$0.25
Identity Authenticate (charged per search)	\$1.25
Identity Verification (charged per search)	\$0.60
InstantID Consumer Search (charged per search)	\$0.75
InstantID Consumer & FraudDefender Search (charged per search)	\$1.05
Liens & Judgments (charged per search)	\$0.25
Liens & Judgments Report	\$1.00
Marriages / Divorces Search	\$1.00
Motor Vehicles Search	\$0.75
Motor Vehicles Report	\$1.00
	φ1.00
** Coverage and state fees are available in the product and are subject to change	
National Motor Vehicle Accident Search & Report (not discountable)	\$3.00
National UCC Filings (Report Included)	\$1.00
NCPDP (National Council for Prescription Drug Programs) Search (charged per search)	\$0.50
NCPDP (National Council for Prescription Drug Programs) Report (charged per search)	\$1.50
Neighbors ("Next Steps") (not discountable)	\$0.25
NPI Data Search (not discountable)	\$0.25
NPI Report	\$0.50
OSHA Investigative Reports Search	\$1.00
Passport Validation (charged per search)	\$1.00
People At Work Search	\$1.00
People In the News (not discountable)	\$5.00
Person Alerts Monitoring (Monthly Monitoring Transactions Per Acct.) (Alerts Charged at	<i><i><i>qcttttttttttttt</i></i></i>
Regular Price)	
-1 - 50	\$3.00
-51 - 250	\$15.00
-251 - 500	\$30.00
-501 - 1,000	\$60.00
-1,001 - 5,000	\$300.00
-5,001 - 25,000	\$1,500.00
-25,001 - 100,000	\$6,000.00
Professional Licenses (charged per search)	\$1.00
Property Assessment Search	\$1.00
Property Assessment Report	\$1.00
Property Deed Search	\$1.00
Property Deed Report (excluding Deed Image)	\$1.00
Property Deed Image (additional charge when ordered from within Property Reports) (not	\$8.00
discountable)	<u> </u>



Property Search (Property Assessments, Deeds & Mortgages)	\$2.00
Property Report (Property Assessments, Deeds & Mortgages, excluding Deed Image)	\$2.00
Provider Search	\$0.25
Provider Report	\$5.00
Provider Report Card (charged per search)	\$5.00
Provider Sanction Search (charged per search)	\$0.25
Provider Sanction Report	\$5.00
Real Time Person Search (charged per search)	\$3.50
Real Time Phone Search	\$0.50
Relatives ("Next Steps")	\$1.00
Relatives, Neighbors & Associates ("Next Steps")	\$2.00
Relavint Visual Link Analysis (Per Diagram) (not discountable)	\$2.00
Satellite Image Search	\$0.00
SEC Filings Search	\$3.50
Sexual Offenders (Report Included) (charged per search)	\$1.00
SIRIS	\$0.00
USA Patriot Act (charged per search) (not discountable)	\$0.25
Virtual Identity Search & Report	\$2.00
Voter Registrations	\$0.25
Watercraft	\$0.50
Watercraft Report	\$1.00
WorkPlace Locator (not discountable)	\$3.50
Reports	1
Asset Report: Property Deeds & Assessments, Vehicle Registrations, Watercraft, FAA Pilots,	\$2.5 0
FAA Aircraft, and UCC Filings.	\$3.50
Business Link Report (charged per search)	\$5.00
Comprehensive Report (Best Value): Summary Report, Associates, Bankruptcy, Concealed	·
Weapons Permits, Criminal Records, DEA Controlled Substances License Search, Driver's	
Licenses, FAA Aircraft, FAA Pilots, Federal Firearms & Explosives License Search,	
Hunting/Fishing Permits, Liens/Judgments, National Motor Vehicle Accident Search & Report,	\$6.00
Neighbors, People at Work, Phones Plus, Possible Education, Professional Licenses, Property,	
Relatives (3 Degrees), Sexual Offenders, UCC Filings, Vehicle Registrations, Voter Registration	
and Watercraft.	
Additional Report Options:	
- Real Time Phone Search	\$0.50
Contact Card Report: Summary Report: Names Associated with Subject, Contact List: At Home,	
At Work, Through Family, Through Associates, Through Neighbors, Possible Relocation,	\$3.50
Address Summary and Phones Plus (optional).	
Entitlement Report: Summary Report, Phones Plus, Bankruptcy, Liens/Judgments, UCC Filings,	\$4.00
Entitlement Report: Summary Report, Phones Plus, Bankruptcy, Liens/Judgments, UCC Filings, People at Work, Driver's Licenses, Vehicle Registrations, Property, Watercraft, FAA Pilots, FAA	\$4.00
Entitlement Report: Summary Report, Phones Plus, Bankruptcy, Liens/Judgments, UCC Filings, People at Work, Driver's Licenses, Vehicle Registrations, Property, Watercraft, FAA Pilots, FAA Aircraft, Professional Licenses, Associates, Relatives (3 Degrees), Criminal Records and Sexual	\$4.00
Entitlement Report: Summary Report, Phones Plus, Bankruptcy, Liens/Judgments, UCC Filings, People at Work, Driver's Licenses, Vehicle Registrations, Property, Watercraft, FAA Pilots, FAA Aircraft, Professional Licenses, Associates, Relatives (3 Degrees), Criminal Records and Sexual Offenders. Results Can Be Restricted by The User to Their Applicable Dates of Interest.	\$4.00
Entitlement Report: Summary Report, Phones Plus, Bankruptcy, Liens/Judgments, UCC Filings, People at Work, Driver's Licenses, Vehicle Registrations, Property, Watercraft, FAA Pilots, FAA Aircraft, Professional Licenses, Associates, Relatives (3 Degrees), Criminal Records and Sexual Offenders. Results Can Be Restricted by The User to Their Applicable Dates of Interest. Finder Report: Address Summary, Others Using SSN, Date/Location Where SSN Issued, Phone	
Entitlement Report: Summary Report, Phones Plus, Bankruptcy, Liens/Judgments, UCC Filings, People at Work, Driver's Licenses, Vehicle Registrations, Property, Watercraft, FAA Pilots, FAA Aircraft, Professional Licenses, Associates, Relatives (3 Degrees), Criminal Records and Sexual Offenders. Results Can Be Restricted by The User to Their Applicable Dates of Interest. Finder Report: Address Summary, Others Using SSN, Date/Location Where SSN Issued, Phone Summary, Current Listed Phones, Unverified Phones with Type and Date Indicators, Current	\$4.00 \$3.50
Entitlement Report: Summary Report, Phones Plus, Bankruptcy, Liens/Judgments, UCC Filings, People at Work, Driver's Licenses, Vehicle Registrations, Property, Watercraft, FAA Pilots, FAA Aircraft, Professional Licenses, Associates, Relatives (3 Degrees), Criminal Records and Sexual Offenders. Results Can Be Restricted by The User to Their Applicable Dates of Interest. Finder Report: Address Summary, Others Using SSN, Date/Location Where SSN Issued, Phone Summary, Current Listed Phones, Unverified Phones with Type and Date Indicators, Current Neighbor Phones, Possible Relative Phones (2 Degrees), Possible Associate Phones, Phones at	
Address Summary and Phones Plus (optional). Entitlement Report: Summary Report, Phones Plus, Bankruptcy, Liens/Judgments, UCC Filings, People at Work, Driver's Licenses, Vehicle Registrations, Property, Watercraft, FAA Pilots, FAA Aircraft, Professional Licenses, Associates, Relatives (3 Degrees), Criminal Records and Sexual Offenders. Results Can Be Restricted by The User to Their Applicable Dates of Interest. Finder Report: Address Summary, Others Using SSN, Date/Location Where SSN Issued, Phone Summary, Current Listed Phones, Unverified Phones with Type and Date Indicators, Current Neighbor Phones, Possible Relative Phones (2 Degrees), Possible Associate Phones, Phones at Historical Addresses, Bankruptcy Filings and Corporate Affiliations. Government Location Report (charged per search)	
Entitlement Report: Summary Report, Phones Plus, Bankruptcy, Liens/Judgments, UCC Filings, People at Work, Driver's Licenses, Vehicle Registrations, Property, Watercraft, FAA Pilots, FAA Aircraft, Professional Licenses, Associates, Relatives (3 Degrees), Criminal Records and Sexual Offenders. Results Can Be Restricted by The User to Their Applicable Dates of Interest. Finder Report: Address Summary, Others Using SSN, Date/Location Where SSN Issued, Phone Summary, Current Listed Phones, Unverified Phones with Type and Date Indicators, Current Neighbor Phones, Possible Relative Phones (2 Degrees), Possible Associate Phones, Phones at Historical Addresses, Bankruptcy Filings and Corporate Affiliations.	\$3.50



Comprehensive Address Report: (Base Report Features: Current and Previous Residents and Phones at Address)	\$0.50
Additional Report Options:	
-Bankruptcy (charged per search)	\$1.00
-Businesses At Address	\$0.25
-Concealed Weapons Permit Search	\$0.25
-Criminal Records Search (charged per search)	\$1.00
-Criminal Records Report	\$1.00
-Driver Licenses at Address	\$0.75
-Hunting/Fishing License Search	\$0.25
-Liens And Judgments (charged per search)	\$0.25
-Motor Vehicles Registered at Address	\$0.75
-Neighborhood Profile (2010 Census)	\$0.50
-Neighbors At Address	\$0.30
-Property Ownership Current / Previous	\$0.23
-Sexual Offenders Search (Report Included) (charged per search)	\$1.00
Comprehensive Business Report (Base Report Features: Name and TIN Variations, Parent	\$0.50
Company, and Industry Information)	
Additional Report Options: -Associated Businesses	\$1.00
-Associated People	\$1.00
-Bankruptcy (charged per search)	\$1.00
-Business Registrations	\$0.25
-Corporation Filings	\$1.00
-Dun & Bradstreet Records (not discountable)	\$3.75
-FAA Aircraft	\$0.25
-Internet Domain Names	\$0.25
-IRS 5500	\$0.50
-Liens and Judgments (charged per search)	\$0.25
-Motor Vehicles	\$0.75
-Properties	\$1.00
-UCC Filings	\$0.50
-Watercraft	\$1.00
Custom Comprehensive Report (Base Report Features: Others Using Same SSN, Date and Location where SSN Issued, Company Header, Address Summary, Possible Education,	\$0.50
Comprehensive Report Summary)	
Additional Report Options:	
-Associates	\$1.00
-Bankruptcy (charged per search)	\$1.00
-Criminal Records (charged per search)	\$1.00
-DEA Controlled Substances License Search	\$0.25
-Driver Licenses Information	\$0.75
-Email Search Premium (not discountable)	\$0.40
-Federal Firearms & Explosives License Search	\$0.25
-Liens And Judgments (charged per search)	\$0.25
-Motor Vehicle(s) Registration (Watercraft & Boat Trailers Included)	\$0.75
-National Motor Vehicle Accident Search & Report	\$3.00
-Neighborhood Profile (2010 Census)	\$0.50
-Neighbors (Up To 6 Neighbors At 10 Different Addresses)	\$0.25



-People At Work	\$1.00
-Phones Plus	\$0.50
-Professional Licenses (charged per search)	\$1.00
-Properties	\$1.00
- Real Time Phone Search (not discountable)	\$0.50
-Real Time Vehicle Registrations (charged per search) (not discountable)	\$3.50
-Relatives (Up to 3 Degrees of Separation)	\$1.00
-Sexual Offenders (charged per search)	\$1.00
-Supplemental Data Sources (charged per search)	\$1.00
-UCC Filings	\$1.00
Flat Rate Comprehensive Healthcare Business Report (includes Base Report Features and Additional Report Options listed below)	\$10.00
Comprehensive Healthcare Business Report (Base Report Features: Name, Address and Phone Variations; Parent Company, ID Numbers, and Industry Information)	\$0.50
Additional Report Options:	
-Associated Businesses	\$1.00
-Associated People	\$1.00
-Bankruptcy (charged per search)	\$1.00
-Business Phone Matches	\$0.25
-Business Registrations	\$0.25
-Corporation Filings	\$1.00
-Dun & Bradstreet Records (not discountable)	\$3.75
-FAA Aircraft	\$0.25
-IRS 5500	\$0.50
-Liens And Judgments (charged per search)	\$0.25
-Motor Vehicles	<u>\$0.25</u> \$0.75
-Notor venicles -Properties	\$0.73
-Fropences	\$0.50
-UCC Filings -Verification	\$0.50 \$0.75
-Watercraft	\$1.00
Flat Rate Comprehensive Healthcare Provider Report (includes Base Report Features and Additional Report Options listed below)	\$6.00
Comprehensive Healthcare Provider Report (Base Report Features: Gender, Date of Birth, Social Security Number, Tax ID(s) UPIN and NPI number)	\$0.50
Additional Report Options:	
-Additional Deceased Data Sources	\$0.00
-Associates	\$0.00
-Bankruptcy (charged per search) (not discountable)	\$0.25
-Business Address Summary	\$0.25
-Business Affiliations	\$0.50
-Business Phone Matches	\$0.25
-DEA Licenses	\$0.25
-Degrees	\$0.00
-Education	\$0.50
-Group Affiliations	\$0.50
-GSA Sanctions (charged per search)	\$0.50
-Hospital Affiliations	\$0.50
-Liens And Judgments (charged per search)	\$0.25



-Medical Licenses (charged per search)	\$1.00
-Possible Criminal Records (charged per search)	\$0.25
-Professional Licenses (charged per search)	\$1.00
-Sanctions (Disciplinary) (charged per search)	\$0.50
-Sexual Offenses (charged per search)	\$1.00
-Specialties	\$0.00
-Verification	\$0.75
Online Batch Services	
Advanced Person Search	\$0.50
Deceased Person	\$0.25
Address (Single)	\$0.13
Address (Multiple)	\$0.16
Waterfall Phones: Directory Assistance Match, Address and Name Variations, Co-Residents, Phones Plus & Relatives; Add-Ons Possible Relocation, Neighbors & People at Work (Single)	\$0.23
Waterfall Phones: Directory Assistance Match, Address and Name Variations, Co-Residents, Phones Plus & Relatives; Add-Ons Possible Relocation, Neighbors & People at Work (Multiple)	\$0.25
Waterfall Phone with Address (single)	\$0.25
Waterfall Phone with Address (multiple)	\$0.30
Address and/or Phone Confirmation (per input) (single)	\$0.03
Address and/or Phone Confirmation (per input) (multiple)	\$0.04
Phones Plus	\$0.50
Real Time Phone Search	\$0.50
Real Time Motor Vehicle Registrations	\$1.50
Property - Add Up to Five Properties Owned by The Subject	\$1.00
Consumer InstantID	\$0.65
Consumer InstantID with Fraud Defender	\$0.95
Consumer InstantID with Red Flags Rule	\$0.90
Business InstantID	\$1.30
Business InstantID with Fraud Defender	\$1.30
Multiple = 2 Or More Phones/Addresses Returned	



Transactional Price Schedule: A4GC

A4GC Contact & Locate NON-FCRA Transactional Feature	PRICE
Advanced Person Alerts Update	\$0.35
Associates ("Next Steps")	\$1.00
Basic Lookup (not discountable)	\$0.10
Business Bankruptcy Report (charged per search)	\$1.00
Business Bankruptcy Search (charged per search) (not discountable)	\$0.25
Business Credit (charged per search) (not discountable)	\$0.25
Business Credit Report	\$20.00
Business InstantID (charged per search)	\$1.30
Business InstantID & FraudDefender (charged per search)	\$1.30
Business Search (charged per search) (not discountable)	\$0.35
Businesses In the News (not discountable)	\$5.00
Canadian Phones	\$0.40
Corporation Filings (Report Included Except in Delaware)	\$1.00
Death Records (charged per search) (not discountable)	\$0.25
Death Records Report (charged per search)	\$1.00
Deep Skip Search	\$0.50
Delaware Corporations (not discountable)	\$1.00
Delaware Corporations Report (not discountable)	\$11.00
Driver Licenses	\$0.75
Dun & Bradstreet Search (not discountable)	\$0.25
Dun & Bradstreet Report (not discountable)	\$3.75
Email Search Premium (not discountable)	\$0.40
Fictitious Business Name	\$0.50
InstantID (charged per search)	\$0.75
InstantID With FraudDefender (charged per search)	\$1.05
Marriages / Divorces Search	\$1.00
Motor Vehicle Locator	\$0.75
Motor Vehicle Locator Report	\$1.00
National UCC Filings (Report Included)	\$1.00
Neighbors ("Next Steps") (not discountable)	\$0.25
People At Work Locator	\$1.00
People In the News (not discountable)	\$5.00
Person Alerts Monitoring (Monthly Monitoring Transactions Per Acct.) (Alerts Charged at	
Regular Price)	
-1 - 50	\$3.00
-51 - 250	\$15.00
-251 - 500	\$30.00
-501 - 1,000	\$60.00
-1,001 - 5,000	\$300.00
-5,001 - 25,000	\$1,500.00
-25,001 - 100,000	\$6,000.00
Person Search (not discountable)	\$0.35
Phone History Report (not discountable)	\$0.25
Phones Plus	\$0.50



Professional Licenses (Report Included) (charged per search)	\$1.00
Real Property Locator (Property Assessments, Deeds and Mortgages)	\$2.00
Real Time Phone Search	\$0.50
Relatives ("Next Steps")	\$1.00
Relatives, Neighbors & Associates ("Next Steps")	\$2.00
Reverse Lookup (not discountable)	\$0.10
Social Network Report (not discountable)	\$1.00
USA Patriot Act (charged per search) (not discountable)	\$0.25
Voter Registration Locator (not discountable)	\$0.25
WorkPlace Locator (not discountable)	\$3.50
Reports	ψ3.50
Comprehensive Contact & Locate Report: Summary Report, Associates, Driver's Licenses, Email	
Search Premium, Neighbors, People at Work, Phones Plus, Professional Licenses, Property,	\$6.00
Relatives (3 Degrees), UCC Filings and Voter Registration.	φ0.00
Finder Report: Address Summary, Others Using SSN, Date/Location Where SSN Issued, Phone	
Summary, Current Listed Phones, Unverified Phones with Type and Date Indicators, Current	
Neighbor Phones, Possible Relative Phones (2 Degrees), Possible Associate Phones, Phones at	\$3.50
Historical Addresses, Email Search Premium and Corporate Affiliations.	
Comprehensive Address Report: (Base Report Features: Current and Previous Residents and	
Phones at Address)	\$0.50
Additional Report Options:	
-Businesses At Address	\$0.25
-Driver Licenses at Address	\$0.75
-Motor Vehicles Registered at Address	\$0.75
-Neighborhood Profile (2010 Census)	\$0.50
-Neighbors At Address	\$0.25
-Property Ownership Current / Previous	\$1.00
Comprehensive Business Report (Base Report Features: Name and TIN Variations, Parent	
Company, and Industry Information)	\$0.50
Additional Report Options:	
-Associated Businesses	\$1.00
-Associated People	\$1.00
-Bankruptcy (charged per search)	\$1.00
-Business Registrations	\$0.25
-Corporation Filings	\$1.00
-Dun & Bradstreet Records (not discountable)	\$3.75
-FAA Aircraft	\$0.25
-IRS 5500	\$0.23
-Liens and Judgments (charged per search)	\$0.25
-Liens and Judgments (charged per search) -Motor Vehicles	\$0.23 \$0.75
	\$0.75
-Properties	
-UCC Filings -Watercraft	\$0.50
	\$1.00
Custom Comprehensive Report: Base Report: Others Using Same SSN, Date and Location where	\$0.50
SSN Issued, Comprehensive Report Summary, Address Summary, Company Header.	
Additional Report Options:	 ¢1.00
-Associates	\$1.00
-Driver Licenses Information	\$0.75
-Email Search Premium (not discountable)	\$0.40

	¢0.50
-Neighborhood Profile (2010 Census)	\$0.50
-Neighbors (Up To 6 Neighbors At 10 Different Addresses)	\$0.25
-Phones Plus	\$0.50
-Professional Licenses (Report Included) (charged per search)	\$1.00
-Real Property Locator	\$1.00
-Real Time Vehicle Registrations (charged per search) (not discountable)	\$3.50
-Relatives (Up to 3 Degrees of Separation)	\$1.00
-UCC Filings	\$1.00
-Voter Registration Locator (not discountable)	\$0.25
Online Batch	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
Address (Single)	\$0.13
Address (Multiple)	\$0.16
Waterfall Phones: Directory Assistance Match, Address and Name Variations, Co-Residents, Phones Plus & Relatives; Add-Ons Possible Relocation, Neighbors & People at Work (Single)	\$0.23
Waterfall Phones: Directory Assistance Match, Address and Name Variations, Co-Residents, Phones Plus & Relatives; Add-Ons Possible Relocation, Neighbors & People at Work (Multiple)	\$0.25
Waterfall Phone with Address (single)	\$0.25
Waterfall Phone with Address (multiple)	\$0.30
Address and/or Phone Confirmation (per input) (single)	\$0.03
Address and/or Phone Confirmation (per input) (multiple)	\$0.04
Multiple = 2 Or More Phones/Addresses Returned	
A4GC Decisioning FCRA Transactional Feature	PRICE
Bankruptcy Search (charged per search)	\$0.25
Bankruptcy Report	\$1.00
Bankruptcy Docket Sheet (\$0.50 For First 5 Pages & \$0.20 Per Page Thereafter) (not discountable)	\$0.50
Bankruptcy Documents (Per Page, Up to Max Charge Of \$6 Per Document) (not discountable)	\$0.20
Criminal Records (charged per search)	\$1.00
Criminal Records Report	\$1.00
Equifax Credit Report (not discountable)	\$2.25
FAA Aircraft (Report Included) (not discountable)	\$0.25
FAA Pilots (Report Included) (not discountable)	\$0.25
Federal Firearms & Explosives (not discountable)	\$0.25
Hunting/Fishing Licenses (not discountable)	\$0.25
Judgments & Liens (charged per search) (not discountable)	\$0.25
Judgments & Liens Report	\$1.00
Marriages / Divorces Search	\$1.00
Property Assessment Search	\$1.00
Property Assessment Report	\$1.00
Property Deed Image (additional charge when ordered from within Property Reports) (not	\$8.00
discountable) Property Mortgages and Deeds Search	¢1 00
	\$1.00
Property Mortgages and Deeds Report (excluding Deed image)	\$1.00
Real Property (Assessments, Deeds and Mortgages)	\$2.00
Real Property Report	\$2.00
Sexual Offenders (Report Included) (charged per search)	\$1.00
Watercraft	\$0.50
Watercraft Report	\$1.00



Reports	
Asset Report: Property Deeds & Assessments, Watercraft, FAA Pilots, FAA Aircraft and UCC Filings.	\$3.50
Comprehensive Contact & Locate Report: Summary Report, Bankruptcy, Email Search Premium, Hunting / Fishing Permits, and Liens & Judgments	\$6.00
Comprehensive Address Report	\$0.00
Additional Report Options:	
-Bankruptcy (charged per search)	\$1.00
-Liens And Judgments (charged per search)	\$0.25
Custom Comprehensive Report	\$0.00
Additional Report Options:	
-Bankruptcy (charged per search)	\$1.00
-Criminal Records (charged per search)	\$1.00
-Email Search Premium (not discountable)	\$0.40
-Liens And Judgments (charged per search)	\$0.25
-Real Property	\$1.00
-Sexual Offenders (charged per search)	\$1.00
-Supplemental Data Sources (charged per search)	\$1.00

Transactional Price Schedule: Accurint® for Government Eligibility (A4GE)

A4GE Contact & Locate NON-FCRA Features	PRICE
Basic Lookup (not discountable)	\$0.10
Canadian Phones	\$0.40
Death Records (charged per search) (not discountable)	\$0.25
Death Records Report (charged per search)	\$1.00
Dun & Bradstreet Search (not discountable)	\$0.25
Dun & Bradstreet Report (not discountable)	\$3.75
InstantID (charged per search)	\$0.75
InstantID With FraudDefender (charged per search)	\$1.05
Person Search (not discountable)	\$0.35
Phones Plus	\$0.50
Real Time Phone Search	\$0.50
Reverse Lookup (not discountable)	\$0.10

A4GE Decisioning FCRA Features	PRICE
Criminal Records (charged per search)	\$1.00
Criminal Records Report	\$1.00
FAA Aircraft (Report Included) (not discountable)	\$0.25
Real Property (Assessments, Deeds and Mortgages)	\$2.00
Real Property Report	\$2.00
Sexual Offenders (Report Included) (charged per search)	\$1.00
Watercraft	\$0.50
Watercraft Report	\$1.00



LexisNexis® Accurint® Virtual Crime Center (AVCC)

The subscription to AVCC includes unlimited access to a) Accurint for Law Enforcement, b) Accurint for Law Enforcement Plus and c) Accurint for Law Enforcement Mobile. All subscriptions include premium features Real Time Phones, Real Time MVR, Virtual Identity Report, Jail Booking and Email. All other premium features within Accurint for Law Enforcement, Accurint for Law Enforcement Plus and Accurint for Law Enforcement Mobile are transactional only and not included in the subscription. Exclusions identified below.

# Sworn	Annual Subscription price
750+	Custom
501-750	\$56,800
251-500	\$41,500
126-250	\$24,200
76-125	\$19,400
26-75	\$16,200
1-25	\$13,650

*Includes up to 5 Database Interfaces built and maintained. (CAD, RMS, LPR, Crash, Offender DBs are the typical implementation)

- Above pricing is only for jurisdictions with 5,000,000 or less population served.

Accurint [®] for Law Enforcement Exclusions	
Bankruptcy Dockets Law Enforcement Location Report	
Bankruptcy Documents	MVR Reports
Canadian Phones	News Searches
Comprehensive Healthcare Business Report	Online Batch Services
Comprehensive Healthcare Provider Report	Property Deed Image
Court Search Wizard	Provider Report Card
DE Corporation Search and Report	Provider Sanction Search and Report
Flat Rate Healthcare Business Report	Provider Search and Report
Flat Rate Healthcare Provider Report	Real Time Person Search
Identity Authenticate	Workplace Locator
Identity Verification	XML

Accurint [®] for Law Enforcement Plus Exclusions	
Bankruptcy Dockets	Identity Authenticate
Bankruptcy Documents	Identity Verification
Canadian Phones	Law Enforcement Location Report
Comprehensive Healthcare Business Report	MVR Reports
Comprehensive Healthcare Provider Report	News Searches
Contact Card Report	Online Batch Services
Court Search Wizard	Property Deed Image
D&B Global Market Identifiers	Provider Report Card
D&B Search	Provider Sanction Search and Report
DE Corporation Search and Report	Provider Search and Report
Email Search	Real Time Person Search



Flat Rate Healthcare Business Report	Workplace Locator
Flat Rate Healthcare Provider Report	XML

Accurint® TraX with Virtual Pen Register

Accurint® TraX with VIPER: Visualization and analytic tool for criminal investigations used to map locations and connections between devices in real time. Annual Pricing starts at \$23,400.00 for an agency with up to 500 employees. Annual Subscription dependent upon agency size and population served.



Batch Solutions

Implementation Fee	Annual Minimum
\$950 - \$3,300 based on customer requirements	\$5,000

Annual batch minimum of \$5,000. Minimal batch job revenue commitment for any single or a combination of batch products for a single batch job. Prior to the final invoice, a review of the account will determine if the commitment has been met. If not, the customer will be billed for the difference on their final annual invoice. If there are separate batch jobs with the same customer each implementation will be assessed its own minimum.

All pricing is per hit unless otherwise specified.

Batch Non-FCRA Solutions	PRICE
PHONES & ADDRESSES	
Address (single)	\$0.13
Address (multiple)	\$0.16
Address Monitor (single)	\$0.13
Address Monitor (multiple)	\$0.16
Geographic Coordinates (per input)	\$0.03
County Identifier (per input)	\$0.05
Jurisdiction Search	\$0.10
-Jurisdiction Search Monitor	\$0.10
Physical Address (Flag) (per input)	\$0.05
-Physical Address Monitor (Flag) (per input)	\$0.05
Frequent Mover (Flag)	\$0.05
-Frequent Mover Monitor (Flag)	\$0.05
Phone for Address	\$0.18
-Phone for Address Monitor	\$0.18
Reverse Address	\$0.13
-Reverse Address Monitor	\$0.13
Reverse Address with Phone	\$0.25
-Reverse Address with Phone Monitor	\$0.25
Right Party Address Confidence (Flag) (per input)	\$0.05
Confirmed Address (Flag) (per input)	\$0.05
Name/DOB/SSN Scores (per input)	\$0.05
Legal Market Address Package (includes Address, Jurisdiction, Physical Address Flag, Right Party Address Confidence Flag) (single)	\$0.25
Legal Market Address Package (includes Addresses, Jurisdiction, Physical Address Flag, Right Party Address Confidence Flag) (multiple)	\$0.35
Legal Market Address Package with Phone (includes Address, Jurisdiction, Physical Address Flag, Right Party Address Confidence Flag, Phone) (single)	\$0.30
Legal Market Address Package with Phone (includes Addresses, Jurisdiction, Physical Address Flag, Right Party Address Confidence Flag, Phones) (multiple)	\$0.40
NCOA	\$0.01
EDA Phones - Directory Assistance Match on Input (single)	\$0.10
EDA Phones - Directory Assistance Match on Input (multiple)	\$0.12
EDA Phones Monitor (single)	\$0.10
EDA Phones Monitor (multiple)	\$0.12
Phones Plus	\$0.25



Phones Plus Monitor	\$0.25
Contact Plus (single) (not discountable)	\$0.26
Contact Plus with Address (single) (not discounted)	\$0.33
Contact Plus (multiple) (not discountable)	\$0.31
Contact Plus with Address (multiple) (not discounted)	\$0.38
Waterfall Phones (single)	\$0.18
Waterfall Phones (multiple)	\$0.23
-Waterfall Phones Monitor (single)	\$0.18
-Waterfall Phones Monitor (multiple)	\$0.23
Landline	\$0.37
Real Time Phones (per input) (not discountable)	\$0.25
Reverse Phone	\$0.25
Address and Phone (single)	\$0.25
Address and Phone (multiple)	\$0.30
-Address and Phone Monitor (single)	\$0.25
-Address and Phone Monitor (multiple)	\$0.30
Address and/or Phone Confirmation (requires address or phone process) (single) (charged per	
search)	\$0.03
Address and/or Phone Confirmation (requires address or phone process) (multiple) (charged per	
search)	\$0.04
Residence Address	\$0.03
Residence Address (up to 20 unique current and 20 past residents)	\$0.25
Email Search Basic	\$0.25
Email Search Premium (not discountable)	\$0.40
Workplace Locator (not discountable)	\$3.50
-Workplace Locator Monitor (not discountable)	\$3.50
Phone Status Service (must be sold with Workplace Locator) (per input) (not	· · ·
discountable)	\$1.75
IDENTITY	
LexID Best	\$0.35
LexID Unique Identifier Only	\$0.02
Alternative Contact Indicator	\$0.25
Date of Birth	\$0.10
Most frequently reported SSN and/or Best SSN	\$0.35
Red Flags (per input)	\$0.10
AKA's (up to five returned)	\$0.10
RELATED INDIVIDUALS	00
Associates	\$1.00
Associates (Flag)	\$0.05
Neighbors	\$0.25
People at Work	\$1.00
People at Work Monitor	\$1.00
People At Work (Flag)	\$0.05
Relatives (Flag)	\$0.05
Relatives	\$1.00
DEMOGRAPHICS	φ1.00
Driver's License Locator	\$1.00
Marriages & Divorces	\$1.00
Professional Licenses	\$1.00
1101035101101 LIUCII303	φ1.00



Voter Registration Search	\$0.25
ASSETS	\$0.23
FAA Aircraft	\$0.25
Motor Vehicle Registration	\$1.00
Motor Vehicle Registration (Flag)	\$0.05
Property	\$1.00
Property Monitor	\$1.00
Watercraft Registration	\$1.00
HEALTHCARE	\$1.00
NCPDP (National Council for Prescription Drug Programs) (per input)	\$2.00
Patient Household Attributes (not discounted)	\$0.05
DEROGATORY AND DECEASED (Non-FCRA)	\$0.05
Civil and Criminal Records	\$1.00
Civil and Criminal Records (Flag)	\$0.25
Civil and Criminal Records (Flag)	\$0.25 \$1.00
Deceased (Flag)	\$0.05
Deceased (Short Record)	\$0.25
-Deceased (Short Record) Monitor	\$0.25
Deceased	\$0.48
-Deceased Monitor	\$0.48
Bankruptcy Scrub (Short)	\$0.25
-Bankruptcy Monitor (Short)	\$0.25
Bankruptcy Scrub (Full Record)	\$0.60
-Bankruptcy Monitor (Full Record)	\$0.60
Bankruptcy Events Scrub (per input)	\$0.50
Bankruptcy Events Monitor (Per Case, Per Month)	\$0.50
Bankruptcy Events Collection (Chapter 7) (per input)	\$1.00
Bankruptcy Events Collection (Chapter 13) (per input)	\$3.00
Contact Risk Monitor	\$2.50
Foreclosure (or Pre-Foreclosure)	\$1.00
Foreclosure (or Pre-Foreclosure) (Flag)	\$0.05
Judgment and Lien	\$1.00
Foreclosure (or Pre-Foreclosure) Monitor	\$1.00
Judgment and Lien (Flag)	\$0.05
Judgment & Lien Monitor	\$1.00
Contact Risk (Flag)	\$2.00
Contact Risk	\$2.50
Possible Incarceration	\$1.00
Possible Incarceration (Flag)	\$0.25
Possible Incarcerations Monitor	\$1.00
Sex Offender Search (review of existing file)	\$1.00
National Accidents (per input)	\$0.75
Suspicious Identity (Flag)	\$0.10
REPORTS	
ASSET REPORT: Property Deeds & Assessments, Vehicle Registrations, Watercraft, FAA Pilots,	\$3.50
FAA Aircraft and UCC Filings.COMPREHENSIVE REPORT: Summary Report, Phones Plus, Bankruptcy, Liens & Judgments, UCC Filings, People at Work, Driver's Licenses, Vehicle Registrations, Property, Watercraft, FAA Pilots, FAA Aircraft, Professional Licenses, National Motor Vehicle Accident Search &	\$6.00



Report, Voter Registration, Hunting/Fishing Permits, Concealed Weapons Permits, Associates,	
Relatives (3 Degrees), Neighbors, Criminal Records and Sexual Offenders.	
ENTITLEMENT REPORT: Summary Report, Phones Plus, Bankruptcy, Liens/Judgments, UCC	
Filings, People at Work, Driver's Licenses, Vehicle Registrations, Property, Watercraft, FAA	\$4.00
Pilots, FAA Aircraft, Professional Licenses, Associates, Relatives (3 Degrees), Criminal Records	
and Sexual Offenders. Results can be restricted by the user to their applicable dates of interest.	
FINDER REPORT: Address Summary, Others using SSN, Date/Location where SSN issued,	
Phone Summary, Current Listed Phones, Unverified phones with Type and Date Indicators, Current Neighbor Phones, Possible Relative Phones (2 Degrees), Possible Associate Phones,	\$3.50
Phones at Historical Addresses, Bankruptcy Filings and Corporate Affiliations.	
SUMMARY REPORT: Address Summary, Others using SSN, Date/Location where SSN issued,	
Census Data, Bankruptcy Indicator, Property Indicator and Corporate Affiliations Indicator.	\$0.50
COMPREHENSIVE BUSINESS REPORT (Base Report Features: Name, Address and Phone	
Variations, Parent Company, Id Numbers, and Industry Information)	\$0.50
Additional Report Options:	
Associated Businesses	\$1.00
Associated People	\$1.00 \$1.00
Bankruptcy	
Business Registrations	\$0.25
Corporation Filings	\$1.00
Dun & Bradstreet Records (not discounted)	\$3.75
FAA Aircraft	\$0.25
Internet Domain Names	\$0.25
IRS 5500	\$1.00
Liens and Judgments	\$0.25
Motor Vehicles	\$0.75
Properties	\$1.00
UCC Filings	\$0.50
Watercraft	\$1.00
CUSTOM COMPREHENSIVE REPORT (Base Report Features: Others Using Same SSN, Date	* • * •
and Location where SSN Issued, Company Header, Address Summary, Comprehensive Report	\$0.50
Summary)	
Additional Report Options:	
Associates	\$1.00
Bankruptcy	\$1.00
Criminal Records	\$1.00
Driver Licenses Information	\$0.75
Liens and Judgments	\$0.25
Motor Vehicle(s) Registration (Watercraft & Boat Trailers included)	\$0.75
National Motor Vehicle Accident Search & Report	\$3.00
Neighborhood Profile (2000 Census)	\$0.50
Neighbors (Up to 6 Neighbors at 10 Different Addresses)	\$0.25
People at Work	\$1.00
	\$0.50
Phones Plus	
	\$1.00
Phones Plus Professional Licenses Properties	
Phones Plus Professional Licenses	\$1.00
Phones Plus Professional Licenses Properties	\$1.00 \$1.00



UCC Filings	\$1.00
SCORING	
Portfolio Evaluation Report (per input)	
Portfolio Evaluation Report is a custom priced feature	
Contact Score (per input)	\$0.05

Batch FCRA Solutions	Price Per Input
Derogatory And Deceased Banko	
Bankruptcy Scrub (Short)	\$0.25
Bankruptcy Monitor (Short)	\$0.25
Bankruptcy Scrub (Full Record)	\$0.60
Bankruptcy Monitor (Full Record)	\$0.60
Bankruptcy Events Scrub (per input)	\$0.50
Bankruptcy Events Monitoring (per case, per month)	\$0.50
Bankruptcy Events Collection (Chapter 7)	\$1.00
Bankruptcy Events Collection (Chapter 13)	\$3.00



XML Access

Implementation Fee	Annual Minimum
\$10,000	\$10,000

Implementation fee of \$10,000. Annual XML minimum of \$10,000. Minimal XML job revenue commitment for any single or a combination of XML products for a single XML job. Prior to the final invoice, a review of the account will determine if the commitment has been met. If not, the customer will be billed for the difference on their final annual invoice. If there are separate XML jobs with the same customer each implementation will be assessed its own minimum.

XML Feature	PRICE
Advanced Person Search (Rollup and Non-Rollup)	\$0.50
Bankruptcy Search (charged per search)	\$0.25
Bankruptcy Report	\$1.00
Business Search (charged per search) (not discountable)	\$0.35
Canadian Phones	\$0.40
Civil Courts Search (Report Included) (charged per search)	\$2.00
CLIA Report	\$0.25
Concealed Weapons Permit	\$0.25
Contact Plus Search	\$0.65
Corporate Affiliations TM (charged per search)	\$7.00
Corporation Filings (Report Included Except in Delaware)	\$1.00
Criminal Offense Photograph	\$0.25
Criminal Records (charged per search)	\$1.00
Criminal Records Report	\$1.00
DEA Controlled Substances License Search	\$0.25
Death Records (charged per search)	\$0.25
Death Records Report (charged per search)	\$1.00
Directory Assistance	\$0.10
Directory Assistance Reverse Search	\$0.10
Driver Licenses	\$0.75
Driver Licenses Report	\$0.25
Email Search Basic (not discountable)	\$0.25
Email Search Premium (not discountable)	\$0.40
FAA Aircraft (Report Included)	\$0.25
FAA Pilots (Report Included)	\$0.25
Federal Civil & Criminal Docket Summaries (charged per search)	\$6.00
Federal Firearms & Explosives	\$0.25
Find a Business (charged per search)	\$0.50
Florida Accidents Search (Report Included)	\$2.00
Foreclosures Search (Report Included)	\$1.00
GSA Excluded Parties (charged per search)	\$0.50
Healthcare Consolidated Provider License and Sanction Report	\$10.00
Healthcare Consolidated Search Service (charged per search)	\$5.00
Healthcare Provider Report	\$5.00
Healthcare Provider Sanction Report	\$5.00
Healthcare Provider Sanction Search	\$0.25



Healthcare Provider Search	\$0.25	
Hunting/Fishing Licenses	\$0.25	
Identity Contact Resolution (Basic) (charged per search)	\$0.75	
Identity Contact Resolution (Daste) (charged per search)	\$1.25	
LexID – Unique Identifier Only	\$0.02	
LexID Best (Best Name, Address, SSN, DOB, DOD, Phone, LexID Unique Identifier)	\$0.35	
Liens & Judgments (charged per search)	\$0.25	
Liens & Judgments Report	\$1.00	
Marriages / Divorces Search	\$1.00	
Martages / Divorces Search Mortgage Fraud Report (All Report Options)	\$6.00	
-Address History per subject	\$2.00	
-Employer Validation per subject	\$0.35	
-InstantID® Consumer Verification per subject	\$0.65	
-Property Chronology History (charged per search)	\$3.00	
Motor Vehicles Search	<u>\$3.00</u> \$0.75	
	\$0.75 \$1.00	
Motor Vehicles Report National Accident Report (charged per search)	\$1.00	
	\$2.00	
National UCC Filings (Report Included)		
Neighbors Report	\$0.25	
NPI Data Search (not discountable)	\$0.25	
NPI Report	\$0.50	
Patient Household Attributes (not discountable)	\$0.05	
People At Work Search	\$1.00	
Person Search (not discountable)	\$0.35	
Phones Plus	\$0.50	
Professional Licenses (Report Included) (charged per search)	\$1.00	
Property Search	\$2.50	
Property Report	\$2.50	
Property Deed Search	\$1.00	
Property Deed Report	\$1.00	
Property Assessment Search	\$1.00	
Property Assessment Report	\$1.00	
Property Chronology History (charged per search)	\$3.00	
Rate Evasion Evaluation Analytical Tool: Basic Report Includes: Identity Validation,	\$1.00	
Matching Index, Previous Addresses, Reverse Phone, Driver's License, Motor Vehicle	\$1.00	
Registrations, Additional Drivers, Other Potential Additional Drivers.	#2.5 0	
Real Time Motor Vehicle Registrations (charged per search)	\$3.50	
Real Time Phone Search (charged per search) (not discountable)	\$0.50	
Relatives, Neighbors & Associates	\$2.00	
Sexual Offenders (Report Included) (charged per search)	\$1.00	
Smartlinx Business Insights (charged per search)	\$2.00	
Social Media Locator (not discountable)	\$4.00	
State Civil & Criminal Filings (charged per search)	\$6.00	
USA Patriot Act (charged per search)	\$0.25	
Voter Registrations	\$0.25	
Watercraft	\$0.50	
Watercraft Report	\$1.00	
WorkPlace Locator (not discountable)	\$3.50	



Reports	
Address Report	\$1.00
Asset Report: Property Deeds & Assessments, Vehicle Registrations, Watercraft, FAA	¢2.50
Pilots, FAA Aircraft, and UCC Filings.	\$3.50
Comprehensive Report (Best Value): Summary Report, Phones Plus, Bankruptcy,	
Liens/Judgments, UCC Filings, People at Work, Driver's Licenses, Vehicle	
Registrations, Property, Watercraft, FAA Pilots, FAA Aircraft, Professional Licenses,	¢< 00
Florida Accidents, Voter Registration, Hunting / Fishing Permits, Concealed Weapons	\$6.00
Permits, Associates, Relatives (3 Degrees), Neighbors, Criminal Records and Sexual	
Offenders.	
Contact Card Report: Summary Report (With Property Indicator, Corporate Affiliations	
Indicator, Names Associated with Subject), Contact List: At Home, At Work, Through	\$3.50
Family, Through Associates, Through Neighbors, Possible Relocation, Phones Plus	\$5.50
(Optional), Address Summary, And Bankruptcy Information.	
Due Diligence Business Report (charged per search)	\$25.00
Due Diligence Person Report (charged per search)	\$25.00
Identity Fraud Report (charged per search)	\$5.00
Finder/People Report: Address Summary, Others Using SSN, Date/Location Where	
SSN Issued, Phone Summary, Current Listed Phones, Unverified Phones with Type and	
Date Indicators, Current Neighbor Phones, Possible Relative Phones (2 Degrees),	\$3.50
Possible Associate Phones, Phones at Historical Addresses, Bankruptcy Filings and	
Corporate Affiliations.	
Relatives, Neighbors, & Associates Report	\$2.00
Smartlinx® Business Report (charged per search)	\$20.00
-PDF Report	\$1.00
Smartlinx® Person Report (charged per search)	\$20.00
Comprehensive Business Report (Base Report Features: Name, Address and Phone	\$0.50
Variations, Parent Company, ID Numbers, and Industry Information)	\$0.30
Additional Report Options:	
-Associated Businesses	\$1.00
-Associated People or Executives	\$1.00
-Bankruptcy (charged per search) (not discountable)	\$1.00
-Business Registrations	\$0.25
-Company Profile or Registered Agents	\$1.00
-Corporation Filings	\$1.00
-Dun & Bradstreet Records (not discountable)	\$3.75
-FAA Aircraft	\$0.25
-IRS 5500	\$0.50
-Liens And Judgments (charged per search)	\$0.25
-Motor Vehicles	\$0.75
-PDF Report	\$1.00
-Professional Licenses (Report Included) (charged per search)	\$1.00
-Properties	\$1.00
-UCC Filings	\$0.50
-Watercraft	\$1.00
Custom Comprehensive Report: Base Report: Others Using Same SSN, Date and	41.00
Location where SSN Issued, Comprehensive Report Summary, Address Summary,	\$0.50
Company Header.	40.00
Additional Report Options:	



-Associates	\$1.00
-Bankruptcy (charged per search)	\$1.00
-Concealed Weapon Permits	\$0.25
-Corporate Affiliations	\$1.00
-Criminal Records (charged per search)	\$1.00
-DEA Controlled Substance	\$0.25
-Driver Licenses Information	\$0.75
-Email Addresses	\$0.40
-FAA Aircraft	\$0.25
-FAA Certifications (Pilots)	\$0.25
-Federal Firearms & Explosives Licenses	\$0.25
-Fictitious Businesses	\$0.50
-Florida Accidents	\$2.00
-Foreclosures	\$1.00
-Global Watchlists	\$0.25
-Healthcare Providers	\$0.25
-Healthcare Sanctions	\$0.25
-Hunting & Fishing Licenses	\$0.25
-Liens And Judgments (charged per search)	\$0.25
-Motor Vehicle(s) Registration (Watercraft & Boat Trailers Included)	\$0.75
-Neighborhood Profile (2010 Census)	\$0.50
-Neighbors (Up To 6 Neighbors At 10 Different Addresses)	\$0.25
-People At Work	\$1.00
-Phones Plus	\$0.50
-Professional Licenses (Report Included) (charged per search)	\$1.00
-Properties	\$1.00
-Relatives (Up to 3 Degrees of Separation)	\$1.00
-Sexual Offenders (charged per search)	\$1.00
-UCC Filings	\$1.00
-Voter Registration	\$0.25
-Watercraft	\$1.00



Identity Assurance and Fraud Detection Solutions

LexisNexis® Risk Defense Platform (RDP)/LexisNexis® Dynamic Decision Platform (DDP)

LexisNexis® Risk Defense Platform and LexisNexis® Dynamic Decision Platform are identity platforms.

Implementation Fee	Annual Minimum
\$10,000 - \$50,000 depending on customer	\$20,000
configuration	

Implementation Fee based on customer configuration. Professional implementation services include but may not be limited to project management, technical implementation support, configuration, and adjustments as necessary. The flat fee will cover the implementation of all RDP/DDP products in a SINGLE implementation. If there are separate RDP/DDP implementations with the same customer each implementation will be assessed a separate implementation fee; this can include adding additional services to existing RDP/DDP implementations.

Annual RDP/DDP minimum of \$20,000. Minimal annual revenue commitment for any single or a combination of RDP/DDP products for a single RDP/DDP implementation. Prior to the final annual invoice, a review of the account will determine if the annual commitment has been met. If not, the customer will be billed for the difference on their final annual invoice. If there are separate RDP/DDP implementations with the same customer each implementation will be assessed its own annual minimum.

LexisNexis® AmplifyID

LexisNexis® AmplifyID (*formerly known as Risk Intelligence Network*) is a collaborative identity risk information and analytics platform. The platform links and integrates internal agency data and large-scale external identity data sets. It provides comprehensive, configurable, purposeful views of identities.

LexisNexis® AmplifyID: Identity Risk Navigator Module

Identity Risk Navigator is designed to help agencies make better informed decisions to ensure benefits and services are more efficiently getting to the right people while defending against a spectrum of costly threats from identity fraud and facilitating more equitable access to benefits. The platform not only provides user-friendly investigative intelligence but also integrates into real-time identity authentication and threat prevention workflows, saving time and taxpayer dollars. Backed by expert analyst support from LexisNexis Risk Solutions, this easy-to-use solution is the most practical and comprehensive solution for uncovering hidden threats, minimizing false positives, and giving agency staff actionable insights for intelligent decisions on priority cases.

Identity Risk Navigator

\$0.90/identity

- 1. Module pricing is an Annual License Fee plus a One Time Implementation Fee. The Annual License Fee can be set up 1) As an annual subscription payable in 12 equal monthly installments, or 2) As an annual subscription paid in 1st invoice of initial term and any renewal term. One Time Implementation Fee is \$15,000 payable in customer's first invoice. Implementation includes the following services: project management, data evaluation and testing, business requirements assessment model calibration, and end user training.
- 2. All pricing is per Identity. Annual License Fee includes Network Scoring and Device Assessment for Application and Log-In Transaction and unlimited Portal User. Pricing volumes are based on program adult; however, the Network will accept and analyze all program participants (entire household including minors) for analysis up to a volume cap of total adults x 5 (Volume Cap). Batch query transactions will be limited to one batch per day, not to exceed the total adult program population x 5 (Volume Cap).



- 3. If Customer exceeds the Volume Cap, Customer will pay a per identity overage fee defined in the Schedule A.
- 4. At each renewal term, a 5% increase will be applied to the Annual License Fee. The overage fee will also increase by 5% every 12 months.

LexisNexis[®] AmplifyID: Master Person Index Module

Master Person Index (MPI) allows agencies to improve their population data management with a crossprogram, non-PII, HIPAA-compliant unique identifier. The MPI provides the capability to link identities at points where accuracy is mission critical. Leveraging the LexisNexis built-in referential data sets and linking technology, the MPI will resolve identities with precision, provide transparency through a data remediation platform, and enable data sharing for effective decision-making.

Master Person Index \$0	0.70/identity
-------------------------	---------------

Master Person Index pricing is an Annual License Fee plus a One Time Implementation Fee of \$15,000.

- 1. The Annual License Fee can be set up 1) As an annual subscription payable in 12 equal monthly installments, or 2) As an annual subscription paid in 1st invoice of initial term and any renewal term.
- 2. The One Time Implementation Fee is per program/eligibility system implemented and is payable in customer's first invoice. Implementation includes the following services: project management, data evaluation and testing, business requirements assessment model calibration, and end user training.
- 3. All pricing is per program based on current program participation volumes by individual program participant or those eligible, which includes adults and children. Each contract year the program participation volumes will be reviewed by customer and LexisNexis. If Customer exceeds the Volume Cap, Customer will be moved to the next volume tier and invoiced for the volume tier price difference on the next available billing cycle.
- 4. At each renewal term, a 5% increase will be applied to the prior years' Annual License Fee or the Annual License Fee of the selected tier per program based on program participation volume.

LexisNexis[®] AmplifyID: Program Participation Analyzer Module

Program Participation Analyzer (PPA) is a contributory platform solution that assists State Agencies with the identification and prevention of duplicate participation.

Program Participation Analyzer	\$0.80/identity
--------------------------------	-----------------

Program Participation Analyzer pricing is an Annual License Fee plus a One Time Implementation Fee of \$15,000.

- 1. The Annual License Fee can be set up 1) As an annual subscription payable in 12 equal monthly installments, or 2) As an annual subscription paid in 1st invoice of initial term and any renewal term.
- 2. The One Time Implementation Fee is per program/eligibility system implemented and is payable in customer's first invoice. Implementation includes the following services: project management, data evaluation and testing, business requirements assessment model calibration, and end user training.
- 3. All pricing is per program based on current program participation volumes by individual program participant or those eligible, which includes adults and children. Each contract year the program participation volumes will be reviewed by customer and LexisNexis. If Customer exceeds the Volume



Cap, Customer will be moved to the next volume tier and invoiced for the volume tier price difference on the next available billing cycle.

4. At each renewal term, a 5% increase will be applied to the prior years' Annual License Fee or the Annual License Fee of the selected tier per program based on program participation volume.

Fraud Risk Decisioning

<u>FraudPoint[®]</u>

FraudPoint[®] solutions can help prevent fraud, reduce costs, and streamline decisions so that your business steers clear of fraud and stays focused on profitable customers. FraudPoint[®] solutions are available as an effective, calculated risk score or as attributes for modeling within internal scoring or rules engines.

FraudPoint [®] Score	\$0.55/input
FraudPoint [®] Attributes	\$0.60/input
FraudPoint [®] Score & Attributes	\$0.62/input
Bureau Fraud Flags	\$0.15/input
FraudPoint [®] Score with Digital Insights Score	\$0.60/input
FraudPoint [®] Score, Digital Insights Score plus both attributes	\$0.68/input
FraudPoint [®] Attributes and Digital Insights Attributes Only	\$0.65/input
FraudPoint [®] Custom Score	\$0.55/input
FraudPoint [®] Custom Score with FDN	\$0.60/input
FraudPoint [®] Custom Score and Attributes	\$0.62/input
FraudPoint [®] Custom Score with FDN and Attributes	\$0.67/input
FraudPoint [®] Score, Custom Digital Insight Score plus both attributes	\$0.68/input
FraudPoint [®] Custom Score, Digital Insights Score plus both attributes	\$0.68/input
FraudPoint [®] Custom Score, Custom Digital Insights Score plus both attributes	\$0.68/input
FraudPoint [®] Custom Score, Custom Digital Insights Score	\$0.60/input

LexisNexis® Email Risk Assessment

LexisNexis® Email Risk Assessment (ERA) connects you to coverage of more than 5 billion email addresses obtained from a proven variety of sources to help your business quickly detect valid and invalid email addresses. By returning an easy-to-interpret risk score between 0 and 1,000 along with risk indicators and when available, other Personally Identifiable Information (PII), ERA delivers succinct decisioning data that supports risk-based assessment and fraud mitigation strategies.

LexisNexis® Emailage®

LexisNexis® Emailage® is a powerful fraud risk scoring solution fueled by email intelligence. It gives a clear picture of who is behind a transaction—and the risk associated—so government agencies can automate decisioning workflows, improve citizen experience, maximize efficiencies, and protect program integrity. LexisNexis® Emailage® returns an overall risk score and confidence scores, along with metadata points such as email and domain details and other Personally Identifiable Information (PII) to provide users with succinct decisioning data that supports risk-based assessment and fraud mitigation strategies.



<u>ThreatMetrix®</u> for Government

ThreatMetrix[®] for Government offers one of the world's largest digital identity networks, combined with a dynamic decisioning platform, and the ability to integrate with mobile applications and electronic transmissions of consumer or business data within an organization. With the intelligence from billions of electronic transmissions and transactions, embedded machine learning, and a powerful decision platform, LexisNexis Risk Solutions provides an enterprise solution for digital identity intelligence and authentication. This helps your government agency to make insightful, real-time customer trust decisions and unify decision analytics across the entire digital journey, while reducing fraud loss and abandoned transactions.

ThreatMetrix [®] for Government Transaction Types	Price
Logins	\$0.07 per input
New Account Opening	\$0.55 per input
BOT Detection	\$0.03 per input
ThreatMetrix® Professional Consulting Services	\$300.00 per hour

NOTE: In addition, ThreatMetrix[®] for Government requires a \$20,000 annual purchase commitment. A minimum of 166 hours of professional services support at \$300 per hour is required to implement each use case and each channel; this implementation fee will be billed monthly over the first 12 months. Support and maintenance charges are included. Other fees or optional add-ons:

- 1. Optional onsite training is available for \$10,000 per session; on-demand portal-based training is available at no additional cost.
- 2. One SSL Certificate included additional SSL Certificates can be purchased for \$1,500 per URL.
- 3. Three Org IDs included there's a one-time fee of \$600 per additional Org ID.
- 4. SFTP access, which allows the download of input/output date from transactions, can be purchased separately for \$15,000 per quarter.

ThreatMetrix® for Government Add-On: Behavioral Biometrics

Behavioral Biometrics, an add-on to ThreatMetrix® for Government, provides an additional layer of defense to risk assessment without creating a negative user experience. Behavioral biometrics looks at interactive gestures, such as how an individual types on a keyboard, moves a mouse, holds a phone, or taps a touch screen and compares those characteristics with known digital behavioral traits common to fraudsters, bots, and trusted users. By combining Behavioral Biometrics' capabilities with ThreatMetrix® for Government digital identity intelligence, you gain additional risk signals across high-risk events such as account openings.

Behavioral Biometrics	Price
Logins	\$0.02 per input
New Account Openings	\$0.11 per input

LexisNexis® Order Score and/or Attributes

LexisNexis® Order Score delivers a single score derived from public record information, identity characteristics, and connection method to assess the fraud risk of online transactions. It also uses advanced IP address geo-location software to verify each order's originating city, state, country, and continent. The robust fraud detection engine in LexisNexis® Order Score evaluates high-risk patterns or conditions found



during address and identity verification. It resolves false-positive failures using a customer's most current address data and summarizes all results in a single three-digit score.

LexisNexis® Order Score and/or Attributes	\$0.13/input
---	--------------

Identity Verification

LexisNexis® Instant Verify

LexisNexis® Instant Verify instantly helps verify personal identity data and professional credentials, to make more informed decisions quickly and securely.

LexisNexis® Instant Verify \$0.35/input	LexisNexis® Instant Verify	60.35/input
---	----------------------------	-------------

LexisNexis® InstantID®

LexisNexis® InstantID® quickly searches billions of public records, alerting you to potential data miskeys, which can often be mistaken for fraudulent data. LexisNexis® InstantID® can also spot discrepancies in Social Security Numbers (SSN), addresses, and dates of birth. Digital Insights provides additional risk indicators if email and/or phone number is found within the Digital Identity Network blacklist.

InstantID® Consumer	\$0.75/input
InstantID® Consumer with FraudPoint Score	\$1.50/input
InstantID® Consumer with Red Flags Rule Report	\$1.00/input
InstantID® Consumer with FraudPoint Score with Red Flags Rule	\$1.75/input
InstantID® Consumer Add-On	
+ Digital Insights	\$0.05/input

LexisNexis® Digital Identity Interface for Government

LexisNexis® Digital Identity Interface for Government (DIIG) is a flexible solution that offers customers the ability to select specific verification checks to meet their identity proofing needs. DIIG helps customers verify personal and business identity data to make informed decisions quickly and securely.

DIIG Base Product	\$0.35/transaction
Optional Add-on: MNO Phone Verification	\$0.15/transaction

Subscription pricing available upon request.

LexisNexis® Flex ID

LexisNexis® Flex ID speeds customer onboarding by delivering key information to confirm a customer's identity in the format that fits your business rules. With Flex ID, you get faster identity verification information that keeps compliance requirements and operational costs in check.

FlexID	\$0.25/input
FlexID with Driver License	\$0.28/input
FlexID with Verification Summary Flags	\$0.35/input
FlexID with Driver License & Verification Summary Flags	\$0.38/input
FlexID with SSN Return	\$0.45/input
FlexID with Driver License & SSN Return	\$0.48/input
FlexID with Verification Summary Flags & SSN Return	\$0.55/input
FlexID with Driver License & Verification Summary Flags & SSN Return	\$0.58/input
Add-On: Digital Insights (incremental fee per transaction)	\$0.05/input



Identity Authentication

InstantID® Q&A

InstantID® Q&A is a consumer knowledge-based authentication (KBA) technology and identity fraud prevention service that confirms a consumer's identity in seconds by leveraging access to billions of public records and non-credit data to generate non-intrusive authentication questions. InstantID® Q&A can be integrated across multiple touchpoints in the financial institution—delivered via XML or web services.

Instant ID® Q&A	\$1.30/input
-----------------	--------------

<u>TrueID®</u>

TrueID® helps organizations instantly authenticate identity documents, fight fraud and improve the customer experience by:

- Performing up to 50 different text- and image-based tests and checking IDs against a database of nearly 4,100 ID types from approximately 200 countries
- Consistently flagging suspicious items on IDs that may be invisible to the naked eye
- Reducing authentication times without compromising security—manual authentication can take anywhere from 90 seconds to 5 minutes per ID; with TrueID Mobile, ID authentication can be completed in a few seconds
- Having simple and flexible deployment across multiple platforms (Microsoft Windows, mobile, cloud, POS, etc.)
- Extracting identity data for automated form fill or for additional identity proofing leveraging LexisNexis verification or KBA solutions

TrueID® Web Service

-Non-FCRA product

-Available via Online

-*Hardware purchase includes a 1-year warranty

Barcode Scan Submit ID image back only for barcode decryption to accurately extract ID document data.	\$0.17/input
FormFill - Submit an ID image and utilize OCR and/or barcode decryption to accurately extract ID document data.	\$0.62/input
Document Authentication (includes FormFill) - Automated forensic analysis of submitted ID images with real time computerized response in seconds.	\$1.04/input
Portrait Match - Facial biometrics used to match ID portrait image with user provided selfie image.	\$0.20/input
Add on: Passive Liveness – Provides a pass/fail score for selfie image. (Document Authentication is required to add on Passive Liveness.)	\$0.05/input

TrueID® for Government Manual Review

A manual review of an identity document conducted by a qualified expert. The expert will review and evaluate anomalies that the preceding identity document authentication process identified, including a review of damaged identity documents or poor quality images or pictures.

TrueID® for Government Manual Review	\$3.75/transaction
--------------------------------------	--------------------



TrueID® All In One

Product	# Of Workstations	Price per Workstation (Includes Devise and Software for 1st 24 months)	Annual Price Per Workstation (Software) Months 25+
All-In-One Identity Document Authentication Appliance	Up to 25 workstations *	\$3,800.00	
(Required)	Additional Workstations **	\$2,300.00	
All-In-One Identity Document Authentication Software License (Required)	All Tiers	\$2,200.00	\$1,100.00
Carefree Maintenance & Support Service (Required)	Price per Workstation (Annual) ***	\$215.00	

* Minimum of 10 workstations must be sold

** Custom pricing available for more than 10 retail or branch locations, or purchases of more than 50 workstations

*** Carefree will be invoiced at \$430 per workstation as a one-time, upfront payment in the Initial Term (to cover 1st 24 months) and then \$215 per workstation annually thereafter

LexisNexis® Phone Finder

LexisNexis® Phone Finder leverages a database of over 1,500 sources for phone content that includes a proprietary, aggregated database of wireless, unlisted, and listed landlines, gateway providers for additional phone content. Electronic Directory Assistance, and many others. The solution tells our customers whom a phone number belongs to as well as what additional phones numbers might be associated with an identity. When trying to authenticate an individual and/or prevent fraud, gaining a clear understanding of the associations between a phone number, an identity, and the risk with that phone number is a key step in several account opening and management processes. What are the best subjects for a phone number? What are the best phone numbers for a subject? Is there any risk in calling/contacting this person at a given phone number? Phone Finder will deliver relevant, rank-ordered connections between phones and identities. Phone Finder will also assess the risk of the phone number prior to our clients making a phone call to a client and/or prior to sending an OTP. This risk assessment will look at indicators such as dates of phone association, porting, forwarding, spoofing, high-risk carriers like prepaid/VOIP, OTP velocity and many others. Knowing there may be risk with a phone ahead of time allows our customers to adjust their authentication method to protect themselves and their customers. Phone Finder can help facilitate key authentication activities for high-risk, high-value transactions while helping you strengthen compliance, protect your agency, and improve the customer experience.

LexisNexis® Phone Finder Basic	\$0.23/input
LexisNexis® Phone Finder Ultimate	\$0.56/input
LexisNexis® Phone Finder Ultimate with MNO Name/Address Verification	\$0.65/input
LexisNexis® Phone Finder Ultimate with MNO Name/Address Verification and Call	\$0.85/input
Forwarding	_
LexisNexis® Phone Finder Ultimate with MNO Name/Address Verification and	\$0.96/input
Device/SIM Swap	_
LexisNexis® Phone Finder Ultimate with MNO Name/Address Verification and Call	\$1.10/input
Forwarding and Device/SIM Swap	-



LexisNexis® Line Risk Assessment

LexisNexis® Line Risk Assessment provides succinct decisioning support with a pass or fail associated to the phone number entered. Access additional insight and risk intelligence to reinforce authentication processes and improve the customer experience with Line Risk Assessment. The rules indicate Porting, Spoofing and One Time Password activity associated to the phone entered.

LexisNexis® Line Risk Assessment	\$0.25/input
LexisNexis® Line Risk Assessment with MNO Call Forwarding	\$0.39/input
LexisNexis® Line Risk Assessment with MNO Device Change/SIM Swap	\$0.50/input
LexisNexis® Line Risk Assessment with MNO Call Forwarding and Device Change/SIM	\$0.64/input
Swap	

LexisNexis® One Time Password

LexisNexis® One Time Password provides a cost effective, easy-to-use alternative, sending a simple alphanumeric authentication code via email, text, or voice telephone call to a device they already have in their possession. LexisNexis® One Time Password can help protect your system against identity theft, weak passwords, password reuse, and session-based attacks with little disruption to the customer experience. Additionally, it allows your organization to verify and authenticate users prior to enabling a high-risk or high-value transaction, providing an additional factor of authentication.

LexisNexis® One Time Password	\$0.08/input
LexisNexis® One Time Password International	\$1.00/input

Business Due Diligence Suite

LexisNexis® InstantID® Business

LexisNexis® InstantID® Business delivers instant access to proven business content, stronger entity linking and advanced analytics to give your business precise decisioning perspective to maximize approval rates and minimize risk. By combining the reach of more than 10,000 data sources with the intelligence of industry-leading linking capabilities, InstantID® Business accelerates entity verification and rapidly connects businesses with associated representatives to provide a detailed decisioning viewpoint. The standard version runs people and business through OFAC; the Compliance version runs people and business through OFAC as well as 14 other sanctions databases.

InstantID® Business: InstantID Business (includes Consumer Verification Index for	\$2.00 per
one authorized representative)	transaction
InstantID® Business: InstantID Business Compliance (includes Consumer	\$2.50 per
Verification Index for one authorized representative)	transaction
InstantID® Business: Additional Consumer Verification Index (CVIs, for up to four	\$0.75 per
additional authorized representatives)	transaction

LexisNexis® Flex ID Business

LexisNexis® Flex ID Business combines instant verification with critical intelligence that sheds light into the business and its representatives. Quickly see linkages between the business and authorized agents—and attain precise insight with flags and codes that highlight specific areas of concern, increasing decision clarity and consistency.

LexisNexis® Flex ID Business	\$1.00 per input
	+ - · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·



LexisNexis® Business Attributes

LexisNexis® Business Attributes analyzes data from business and business owner public records and is a set of 200+ attributes derived from LexisNexis data. Attributes are often used for in-house modeling, enhancing database, and supporting auto-decisioning.

Business Attributes: set of 200+ attributes derived from LexisNexis alternative data \$4.75 per hit

LexisNexis® Business Credit Score & LexisNexis® Business Blended Credit Score

LexisNexis® Business Credit Scores predict the likelihood that a business will have serious delinquency, bankruptcy or charge-off within the next 18 months. Provides an indication of a business' general stability / viability. Two versions of the Business Credit Score are offered: 1) LexisNexis® Business Credit Score is commercial version of the Score and uses only data associated with the business. 2) The LexisNexis® Business Blended Credit Score uses data about the provided authorized representative as well as the business. The Business Credit Scores are also sold in bundles with Business Attributes (described above).

Business Credit Score: Score based on data about the business (per hit per month)	\$5.50 per hit
Business Blended Credit Score: Score based on data about the business as well as the provided authorized representative (per hit per month)	\$7.50 per hit
Bundle of Business Credit Score and Business Attributes: includes both products (per hit per month)	\$8.50 per hit
Bundle of Business Blended Credit Score and Business Attributes: includes both products (per hit per month)	\$10.50 per hit

LexisNexis® Business Data Enrichment Suite

Updating your business relationships is essential to sound risk management. LexisNexis® Business Data Enrichment Suite facilitates that process. Drawing from an unparalleled reach of fresh data filtered by sophisticated analytics, you can quickly update customer profiles, fill in gaps and stay in the loop on developments that impact your risk. It is also a useful tool for identifying ways to better match your services to customers' profiles.

Business Data Enrichment: FEIN Plus Pack (FEIN)	\$1.25 per hit
Business Data Enrichment: Business Address and Phone Pack (Name, Address, Phone)	\$1.25 per hit
Business Data Enrichment: Business Executives Pack (Executive/Owner/Auth Rep info)	\$1.25 per hit
Business Data Enrichment: Derogatory Public Records Pack (Bankruptcy, Judgments, Liens)	\$0.94 per hit
Business Data Enrichment: Diversity Pack (Diversity Certifications)	\$0.63 per hit
Business Data Enrichment: Secretary of State Pack (Active/Inactive, Incorp data)	\$0.94 per hit
Business Data Enrichment: Industry Classifications Pack (SIC, NAICS)	\$0.63 per hit
Business Data Enrichment: Profile Pack (Estimated Sales, Employees)	\$0.63 per hit
Business Data Enrichment: UCC Pack (UCCs)	\$0.63 per hit
Business Data Enrichment: LexID Business Pack (SELEID, OrgID)	\$0.63 per hit

LexisNexis Risk Management Solutions®

LexisNexis Risk Management Solutions[®] (RMS) is set of intelligent identity tools integrated together to help you resolve identities, confirm identity connections, uncover, and prevent fraud, and support deeper identity investigations. RMS gives you the tools to search, monitor, score and investigate consumers and business quickly and efficiently. Intuitive administrative features streamline workflow management.



RMS (3 or more users) : 3X-Factor applies meaning when enough searches have been "consumed" to equal 3 times the amount of the monthly subscription amount, the cost of searches will be charged by transaction. The cost of searches ranges from \$0.10 to \$325 based on type of search. One year commitment.	\$169.00 per user per month
RMS Required Add-on – LN Integrated Web Search (3 or more users) : 3X-Factor applies meaning when enough searches have been "consumed" to equal 3 times the amount of the monthly subscription amount, the cost of searches will be charged by transaction	\$11.00 per user per month
RMS Optional Add-on – WorldCompliance Online Search (3 or more users) : 3X-Factor applies meaning when enough searches have been "consumed" to equal 3 times the amount of the monthly subscription amount, the cost of searches will be charged by transaction	\$200.00 per user per month
Risk Management Solution: Subscription with usage cap (1.5 X Factor, some exclusions) : 1.5 X-Factor applies meaning when enough searches have been "consumed" to equal 1.5 times the amount of the monthly subscription amount, each additional search will be charged by transaction. Certain features are excluded from subscriptions and shall in all cases be charged transactionally. One year commitment.	\$500.00 monthly subscription with usage cap

LexisNexis Risk Management Solutions® Feature Price Schedule

Pricing is **per search / report** unless otherwise indicated:

Feature	Price
Aircraft Registrations (charged per hit)	\$5.00
All Company Information	\$5.00
Automated Risk Assessment Report (charged per hit) (not discountable)	\$0.50
Automated Risk Assessment Report - Account Opening (not discountable)	\$2.25
Automated Risk Assessment Report - Account Opening with Fraud Check (not discountable)	\$2.75
Automated Risk Assessment Report - Call Center (not discountable)	\$2.00
Automated Risk Assessment Report - Call Center with Fraud Check (not discountable)	\$2.50
Bankers' News	\$5.00
Bankruptcies	\$3.00
Bankruptcies, Judgments & Liens	\$8.00
Boat Registrations (charged per hit)	\$5.00
 Business Assurance Reports: Base Business Report (OFAC Terrorist List, Bankruptcy, Judgment Search, Tax Lien State, Tax Lien Federal, County Civil Litigation, Federal Civil Litigation) (not discountable) 	\$140.00
- Base Business Principal Report (OFAC Terrorist List, Bankruptcy, Judgment Search, Tax Lien State, Tax Lien Federal, Federal Civil Litigation) (not discountable)	\$140.00
 Commercial Leasing Report (Find A Business, Fictitious Business Name Search, OFAC Terrorist List, Bankruptcy, Business Credit (Experian), Judgment Search, Tax Lien State, Tax Lien Federal, County Civil Litigation, Federal Civil Litigation, County UCC Search - 5 year) (not discountable) 	\$265.00
- Commercial Lending Report (Find A Business, OFAC Terrorist List, Bankruptcy, Business Credit (Experian), Judgment Search, Tax Lien State, Tax Lien Federal, County Civil Litigation, Federal Civil Litigation, Negative Publicity) (not discountable)	\$265.00
 Commercial Real Estate Report (Find A Business, OFAC Terrorist List, Bankruptcy, Judgment Search, Foreclosure Search, Tax Lien State, Tax Lien Federal, County Civil Litigation, Federal Civil Litigation, County UCC Search - 5 year) (not discountable) 	\$225.00
- Comprehensive Business Principal Report (Find a Person, OFAC Terrorist List, Bankruptcy, Judgment Search, Foreclosure Search, Tax Lien State, Tax Lien Federal, County Civil	\$325.00



Litigation, Federal Civil Litigation, County Felony & Misdemeanor, Federal Felony & Misdemeanor, County UCC Search - 5-year, Negative Publicity) (not discountable)	
 Partner/Vendor Report (OFAC Terrorist List, Bankruptcy, Judgment Search, SEC Violations, Tax Lien State, Tax Lien Federal, County Civil Litigation, Federal Civil Litigation, County Felony & Misdemeanor, Federal Felony & Misdemeanor, Negative Publicity) (not discountable) 	\$290.00
- Small Business Report (Find a Business, Fictitious Business Name Search, OFAC Terrorist List, Bankruptcy, Judgment Search, Business Credit (Experian), SEC Violations, Tax Lien State, Tax Lien Federal, County Civil Litigation, Federal Civil Litigation) (not discountable)	\$230.00
Canadian Phones (charged per hit)	\$2.00
Collateral Analytics: - Collateral Analytics Complexity Profiler (charged per hit) (not discountable)	\$4.00
- Collateral Analytics Complexity Profiler Plus (charged per hit) (not discountable)	\$7.00
- Collateral Analytics Market Condition – 1004 MC (charged per hit) (not discountable)	\$4.00
- Collateral Analytics Neighborhood Value Range (charged per hit) (not discountable)	\$10.00
- Collateral Analytics Neighborhood Value Range Plus (charged per hit) (not discountable)	\$13.00
 Collateral Analytics Risk Profiler (charged per hit) (not discountable) 	\$12.00
- Collateral Analytics Value AVM Express (charged per hit) (not discountable)	\$4.00
- Collateral Analytics Value AVM (charged per hit) (not discountable)	\$9.00
 Collateral Analytics Value AVM Plus (charged per hit) (not discountable) Collateral Analytics Value AVM Plus (charged per hit) (not discountable) 	\$12.00
 Collateral Analytics Value AVM Flus (charged per hit) (not discountable) Collateral Analytics Value AVM Interactive (charged per hit) (not discountable) 	\$12.00
 Collateral Analytics Value AVM Interactive (charged per hit) (not discountable) Collateral Analytics Value AVM Interactive Plus (charged per hit) (not discountable) 	\$13.00
 Collateral Analytics Value Range AVM (charged per hit) (not discountable) Collateral Analytics Value Range AVM (charged per hit) (not discountable) 	\$5.00
- Collateral Analytics Value Range AVM (charged per hit) (not discountable)	\$8.00
Concealed Weapons	\$0.25
Corporate and Political Biographies Search	\$5.00
Corporate Affiliations TM	\$7.00
Criminal Records	\$5.00
D&B Business Information Report (not discountable)	\$79.00
D&B Comprehensive Report (not discountable)	\$109.00
D&B FEIN	\$5.00
D&B Global Market Identifiers	\$5.00
D&B Minority and Women-Owned Businesses	\$5.00
D&B Private Company Insights	\$7.00
D&B World base Report (charged per hit) (not discountable)	\$5.00
DE Secretary of State (not discountable)	\$20.00
Deaths & Obituaries in the News	\$2.50
Driver Licenses (charged per hit)	\$1.00
Drug Enforcement Administration Registrants	\$0.50
Due Diligence Business Report	\$25.00
-Due Diligence Business Report – Linked	\$18.75
Due Diligence Person Report	\$25.00
-Due Diligence Person Report – Linked	\$18.75
Emailage	\$0.14
Experian Business Data	\$10.00
Email Search Basic (charged per hit)	\$0.25
Email Search Premium (charged per hit) (not discountable)	\$0.40
FAA Pilot Licenses	\$5.00
Federal Civil & Criminal Docket Summaries	\$6.00



Federal Firearms & Explosives	\$0.50
Fictitious Business Names/DBA	\$3.50
Find a Business (charged per hit)	\$0.50
- SmartLinx® Business Report	\$20.00
- SmartLinx® Business Report - Linked	\$15.00
SmartLinx® Business Report with Business Insights	\$13.00
SmartLinx® Business Report with Business Insights SmartLinx® Business Report with Business Insights - Linked	\$16.50
Find a Location (charged per hit)	\$0.50
- SmartLinx® Location Report	\$20.00
	\$20.00
- SmartLinx® Location Report - Linked	
- Get Map	\$0.00
Find a Person (charged per hit)	\$0.50
- SmartLinx® Person Report	\$20.00
- SmartLinx® Person Report - Linked	\$15.00
- All Address Associates (charged per hit)	\$0.50
- Find Associated Persons (charged per hit)	\$0.50
- Find Neighbors (charged per hit)	\$0.50
- Find Relatives (charged per hit)	\$2.00
- Get Map	\$0.00
- SSN Search (charger per hit)	\$0.50
- Click Search (charged per hit)	\$0.50
Florida Accidents (charged per hit)	\$2.00
Foreclosures	\$5.00
FraudPoint Score®	\$0.55
FraudPoint Score® with Red Flags Rule Report	\$0.55
Guidestar	\$1.00
Hoover's Company Capsules	\$5.00
Hunting and Fishing Licenses	\$0.50
Identity Report	\$5.00
Instant Verify	\$0.60
InstantID® Business	\$2.00
InstantID® Business Additional CVI	\$0.75
InstantID® Business Compliance	\$2.50
InstantID® Business Compliance with SBFE Data	\$2.75
InstantID® Consumer Verification	\$0.75
InstantID® Consumer Verification with Digital Insights	\$0.80
InstantID® Consumer Verification with FraudPoint® Score	\$1.50
InstantID® Consumer Verification with FraudPoint® Score and Digital Insights	\$1.55
InstantID® Consumer Verification with Red Flags with FraudPoint® Score	\$1.75
InstantID® Consumer Verification with Red Flags with FraudPoint® Score and Digital	
Insights	\$1.80
InstantID® Consumer Verification with Red Flags Rule Report	\$1.00
InstantID® Consumer Verification with Red Flags Rule Report and Digital Insights	\$1.05
InstantID® Q&A (not discountable)	\$1.30
Judgments & Liens	\$5.00
Jury Verdicts and Settlements	\$5.00
Line Risk Assessment	\$0.25
Line Risk Assessment with MNO	\$0.64



Marriage & Divorce Records (charged per hit)	\$1.00
Marrage & Divorce Records (charged per int) Mergerstat	\$5.00
Military Personnel (archived)	\$1.00
Mortgage & Financial Service Sanctions	\$5.00
Mortgage Fraud Report (All Report Options)	\$5.00
- Address History per subject	\$0.00
 Address History per subject Employer Validation per subject 	\$0.35
InstantID® Consumer Verification per subject	\$0.65
	\$3.00
	\$3.00
- Get Map	
Motor Vehicle Registrations (charged per hit)	\$2.00
Negative News	\$2.50
News	\$5.00
OFAC & Other Watch Lists	\$1.00
Offline Civil & Criminal Court Records (OCCCR): **	
- Civil Lower / Civil Upper (minimum fee) (not discountable)	\$16.00
- Civil Lower / Civil Upper (maximum fee) (not discountable)	\$191.00
- Criminal (minimum fee) (not discountable)	\$16.00
- Criminal (maximum fee) (not discountable)	\$32.00
- Court Access fee (minimum fee) (not discountable)	\$1.00
- Court Access fee (maximum fee) (not discountable)	\$55.00
- Date - Previous 10 Years (not discountable)	\$6.00
- Excess Case Fee (per case) (not discountable)	\$1.00
One Time Password (not discountable)	\$0.10
Orbis Full Business Report (price varies) (not discountable)	
Orbis Standardized Financials (price varies) (not discountable)	
Orbis Summary Report (price varies) (not discountable)	
Passport Validation	\$1.00
People at Work (charged per hit)	\$1.00
Phone Finder-Basic Search	\$0.23
Phone Finder-Ultimate Search (not discountable)	\$0.56
Phone Finder-Ultimate Search with MNO (not discountable)	\$1.10
Phone Lookup (charged per hit)	\$0.50
Phones Plus	\$0.50
- Real-Time Phones (charged per hit)	\$0.25
Professional Licenses	\$5.00
Property History	\$3.00
Real Estate Assets (Mortgage Assignments & Releases)	\$1.00
Real Estate Assets (Property Assessments)	\$5.00
Real Estate Assets (Property Assessments, Deeds, Mortgages, Assignments & Releases)	\$10.00
Real Estate Assets (Property Deeds & Mortgages)	\$5.00
Relationship Identifier	\$5.00
SEC Filings	\$5.00
Secretary of State Filings (charged per hit)	\$5.00
Sexual Offenders	\$3.00
Small Business Credit Report (charged per hit)	\$13.50
-Small Business Credit Report – Linked (charged per hit)	\$10.13
Small Business Credit Report with SBFE Data (charged per hit) (not discountable)	\$25.00
Sman Business Creat Report with SBTE Data (Charged per hit) (not discountable)	\$2 3. 00



	¢0.00
Small Business Credit Score Report (charged per hit)	\$8.00
Social Media Locator (charged per hit) (not discountable)	\$4.00
Standard & Poor's Corporate Descriptions Plus News	\$20.00
State Civil & Criminal Filings	\$3.00
Statewide Public Records Business Search (charged per hit)	\$10.00
Statewide Public Records Person Search (charged per hit)	\$10.00
UCC Liens	\$3.00
Verification of Occupancy (not discountable)	\$3.50
Voter Registrations (charged per hit)	\$2.00
We Also Found - Business Affiliations (charged per hit)	\$1.00
We Also Found - MVR (charged per hit)	\$2.00
We Also Found - Professional Licenses (charged per hit)	\$5.00
We Also Found - Real Property (charged per hit)	\$10.00
We Also Found - Secretary of State (charged per hit)	\$5.00
We Also Found - UCC (charged per hit)	\$3.00
WorldCompliance Online Search	\$20.00

** Customer will have access to and use of the Offline Civil and Criminal Court Records ("OCCCR") materials and features. OCCCR fees depend on the jurisdiction and are in addition to the rates detailed above. OCCCR prices are subject to change without notice.

Exclusions to RMS Subscriptions:

Certain features are excluded from subscriptions and shall in all cases be charged transactionally:

All Company Information	Identity Trace with Fraud Alerts ("FCRA feature subject to additional terms")	
Business Assurance Reports	Line Risk Assessment	
Canadian Phones	LN Integrated Web Search	
Collateral Analytics	Mortgage Fraud Report	
D&B Business Information Report	Negative News	
D&B Comprehensive Report	Offline Civil & Criminal Court Records	
D&B Private Company Insights	One Time Password	
DE Secretary of State	One Time Password International	
Email Search Premium	Orbis Summary Report	
Emailage	Orbis Standardized Financials	
FraudPoint Score with Red Flags Rule Report	Orbis Full Business Report	
Identity Report	Passport Validation	
InstantID Business	Phone Finder - Basic	
InstantID Business Additional CVI	Phone Finder - Premium	
InstantID Business Compliance	Phone Finder - Ultimate	
InstantID Business Compliance with SBFE Data	Real Time Phones	
InstantID Business Verification with FraudDefender	Relationship Identifier	
InstantID Consumer Verification with Red Flags Rule Report	Small Business Credit Report with SBFE Data	
InstantID Q&A	Small Business Credit Report - Linked	
Identity Trace ("FCRA feature subject to additional terms")	Social Media Locator	
Identity Trace with Fraud Alerts ("FCRA feature subject to additional terms")	WorldCompliance Online Search (always transactional unless added on to Per User Subscription)	
Identity Trace ("FCRA feature subject to additional terms")		



LexisNexis® Business Monitoring with Alternative Data

We proactively monitor your business portfolio based on specific event parameters and time intervals and deliver alerts on material changes and pertinent updates, both positive and negative. LexisNexis® Business Monitoring with Alternative Data checks for bankruptcies, liens & judgements, UCCs, Inquiries, SIC and NAICS codes, Secretary of State status, Assets and Basic Business Identifying Information (BII). Business Monitoring Set Up and Report is required for all Business Monitoring, paid first month only in addition to the recurring monthly fee.

Business Monitoring with Alternative Data, Set Up and Report	\$0.12 per input, first month only
Business Monitoring with Alternative Data	\$0.04 per input, after first month

LexisNexis® Business Monitoring with Derogatory Data

We proactively monitor your business portfolio based on specific event parameters and time intervals and deliver alerts on material changes and pertinent updates. Business Monitoring with Derogatory Data checks for bankruptcies, liens & judgements, UCCs, Government Debarred, SIC and NAICS codes, Secretary of State negative status and inquiries. Business Monitoring Set Up and Report is required for all Business Monitoring, paid first month only in addition to the recurring monthly fee.

Business Monitoring with Derogatory Data, Set Up and Report	\$0.12 per input, first month only
Business Monitoring with Derogatory Data	\$0.02 per input, after 1 st month

LexisNexis® Business Monitoring with Firmographics Data

We proactively monitor your business portfolio based on specific event parameters and time intervals and deliver alerts on material changes and pertinent updates. LexisNexis® Business Monitoring with Firmographics Data checks for Assets, SIC and NAICS codes, and Basic Business Identifying Information (BII). Business Monitoring Set Up and Report is required for all Business Monitoring, paid first month only in addition to the recurring monthly fee.

Business Monitoring with Firmographics Data, Set Up and Report	\$0.12 per input, first month only	
Business Monitoring with Firmographics Data: The pricing for first	\$0.02 per input, after 1st month	
month includes setup and report expense	\$0.02 per input, after 1st month	

WorldCompliance[™] Data

WorldCompliance[™] Data delivers the industry's most robust compliance data and unmatched sanctions expertise to help your business increase transaction screening efficiency and mitigate costly risk. By providing customized access to comprehensive and current sanctions data, WorldCompliance Data enables your business to synchronize screening and successfully navigate continuously shifting sanctions, compliance, and anti-bribery requirements. Protect your business with customized due diligence perspective and streamline transaction workflows with WorldCompliance Data.

WorldCompliance [™] Data	Pricing based on specific customer configuration
-----------------------------------	--

WorldCompliance[™] Online Search Tool

LexisNexis® WorldCompliance[™] Online Search Tool facilitates faster screening and deeper enhanced due diligence by delivering access to one of the industry's most extensive identity databases. This tool enables your business to leverage immediate, up-to-date coverage of sanctions, PEP, and negative news profiles for over 1.8 million individuals and companies in more than 50 risk categories. WorldCompliance Online Search Tool helps you understand important connections and make informed, confident decisions when screening prospective clients.



WorldCompliance TM Online Search Tool	\$2,388.00 per user per year

Pricing discounts are available based on volume.

Orbis Reports

Orbis Reports offer seamless access to firmographics, risk insights, corporate ownership, and ultimate beneficial owner (UBO) information on non-U.S. businesses. Orbis reports cover more than 300 million international companies. Reports are available in three formats: Summary, Standardized Financial and Full Business Report. These reports help government agencies which need to manage, verify, and vet businesses, or need to do research & investigations on commercial / business entities. Resold from Bureau van Dijk, global Orbis reports are available via our US online portal RMS.

Pricing generally ranges from \$30 to \$300 for a report, depending on the format desired (Summary, Financial, Full) and information available on the subject company.

Healthcare Solutions

Integrity Scans

Implementation Fee	Annual Minimum	
Depends on customer specifications	\$5,000	

Annual batch minimum of \$5,000. Minimal batch job revenue commitment for any single or a combination of batch products for a single batch job. Prior to the final invoice, a review of the account will determine if the commitment has been met. If not, the customer will be billed for the difference on their final annual invoice. If there are separate batch jobs with the same customer each implementation will be assessed its own minimum.

LexisNexis® Benefit Integrity Scan (Requires use case that is compliant with the regulatory restrictions)	\$1.25/input
LexisNexis® Beneficiary Risk Score	\$1.65/input
LexisNexis® Provider Integrity Scan for Provider Enrollment with monthly updates	\$5.50/provider
LexisNexis® Provider Integrity Scan for Fraud Detection with monthly updates	\$4.00/provider
LexisNexis® Provider Integrity Scan for Claims Processing with monthly updates	\$3.00/provider
LexisNexis® Provider Integrity Scan for Data Integrity with monthly updates	\$4.00/provider
LexisNexis® Provider Integrity Scan Full Suite (All Use Cases), with monthly updates	\$12.00/provider
LexisNexis® Benefit Assessment batch solution	\$1.80/input

LexisNexis® Socioeconomic Health Attributes and LexisNexis® Health Score

Product Overview

- 1. The LexisNexis® Socioeconomic Health Attributes product comprises over 400 data attributes that were selected based on statistical analysis of the predictive power of each attribute for specific healthcare targets and outcomes.
- 2. The LexisNexis® Socioeconomic Health Attributes are to be used by customers that have strong clinical modeling expertise to build their own predictive health risk models in order to more effectively manage their members/patients. They can also be used for developing care management programs and member/patient outreach initiatives.



3. The LexisNexis® Socioeconomic Health Score: Total Cost Risk Score product predicts the health risk for individuals over the next 12 months based on total cost. The score is particularly beneficial for customers who are trying to assess the risk of members/patients who have no claims or clinical data. Customers can use the score to stratify risk in their populations and to incorporate into their own health risk predictive models. The score is represented in three (3) ways: 1) an index relative to the customer's member/patient population; 2) a percentile ranking (1 - 100); and 3) a risk category (1 - 5).

Socioeconomic Health Attributes and Score	Price Per Input
LexisNexis® Socioeconomic Health Score	\$0.82
LexisNexis® Socioeconomic Health Attributes	\$1.07
LexisNexis® Socioeconomic Health Score and LexisNexis® Socioeconomic Health Attributes	\$1.18

Socioeconomic Health Attributes and Scores requires a minimum 1-year term and a Minimum Year 1 Commitment of \$10,000 and \$2,500 one-time implementation fee.

ProviderPoint®

ProviderPoint® cleans, augments, and enhances provider files using information from our Master Provider Referential Database, the most comprehensive and accurate source of provider data in the health care industry.

ProviderPoint®	Annual Fee	One Time Implementation Fee
Batch : Assuming 30,000 Providers, one-time processing only	\$26,208	\$10,000
XML: Assuming 30,000 Providers, one-time processing only	\$43,680	\$15,000

Customized pricing available based on volumes, frequencies, delivery methods, and attributes selected.

LexisNexis® Provider Data MasterFile

LexisNexis® Provider Data MasterFile provides accurate and deep data coverage of more than 8.5M U.S. Health Care Practitioners (HCP), 1M Health Care Organizations (HCO), and 2.5k Integrated Delivery Networks (IDN); enabling organizations to understand their relationships across HCP's, HCOs, and IDNs.

Minimum Annual Fee	Minimum Implementation Fee	Additional Costs
\$10,000	\$7,500 (separate \$5,000 implementation required for Deltas)	Pricing will be based on customer configuration (customer type, file update frequency, deltas, additional data sets, etc.)

LexisNexis® Bank Account Owner Verification

LexisNexis® Bank Account Owner Verification is a non-FCRA solution that confirms an account owner or authorized user.

LexisNexis® Bank Account Owner Verification	\$0.42/input

LexisNexis® Jail Booking Search and Watch

LexisNexis® Jail Booking Search allows customers to check if the input subject is currently and/or has ever been incarcerated. LexisNexis® Jail Booking Watch will allow customers to monitor the input subjects in the event they are incarcerated in the future.



LexisNexis® Jail Booking Search (Minimum \$5,000/year)	\$1.44/input per batch file
LexisNexis® Jail Booking Watch / Monitoring (Minimum \$400/month)	\$0.39/input per month

LexisNexis® Homestead Exemption Fraud Detection

LexisNexis® Homestead Exemption Fraud Detection is an ongoing data solution that can help agencies identify and collect taxes from individuals that are defrauding the system

Minimum Commitment	Price Per Add 'l Record	
\$50,000	\$1.00	

Two-year commitment is required.

LexisNexis® Profile Booster

LexisNexis® Profile Booster offers more than 400 model-ready attributes designed to give you constructive information about a person.

LexisNexis® Profile Booster	\$0.50/inpu	t	l
	φ 0 10 0/ μηρ σ	•	

A minimum spends of \$5,000 (batch deliver) or \$10,000 (XML delivery) is required. Discounts are available for committed volumes.

Implementation and Support Fees

Implementation and support fees will be determined based on the products selected, method of delivery, and customer configurations.

Custom Packages

Custom packages of investigative research, identity proofing, and government health solutions can be created for agencies with unique and customized needs that do not fit into the offerings of this proposal.

Agencies should work with their LNRS account managers for details and pricing on custom packages.

Credit Bureau report from one Credit Bureau

Provides a full credit bureau report from one of the three Bureaus.

Single Credit Report \$5.50 per input

Credit Monitoring

Provide credit monitoring for a 12-month period beginning on the date the affected individual elects to partake in the service Provide reports consisting of credit reports from reporting bureaus, Credit Score and/or Rating, and Alerts of suspicious activity and/or changes in credit file information, Provide Identity Theft Insurance up to \$1 million.

150 Searches

\$50.00

Federal or State Tax Liens, and Judgements (FCRA)

Court records of Federal or State Tax Liens; and Judgements.

Per input \$0.79
